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Church
Services
Sts. Bruno and
Richard Parish,
50th & Kostner

    Stations of the Cross
services every Friday
during Lent at 5 p.m. in
English, 6 p.m. in Polish
and 7 p.m. in Spanish.

Civic Meeting
In McKinley Park

    The McKinley Park
Civic Association will
conduct an open meeting
at the Branch Library,
1915 W. 35th st. on
Wednesday, April 6th at
6:30 p.m. Community
residents are invited to
attend.
    City rules on library
attendance and public
meetings will be
observed.

Friends Of Parks
Plan Clean-Up

    Friends of the Parks
will conduct its annual
Earth Day clean-up on
Saturday, April 23rd.
Site captains are needed
to lead coordination of
volunteers and request
for gloves and garbage
bags.
    For more information,
visit www.earthdaychica-
go.com or www. fotp.org.    ___________________

Baseball Leagues
At Hoyne Park

    Omega Delta Youth
and Softball League at
Hoyne Park, 34th &
Hamilton provides regu-
lar season baseball and
softball from April 30th
until the end of July.
Every player that signs
up, plays in every game.  
    Registration for the
2022  Season is now open.
Coaches, umpires and
volunteers are welcome.
For more information,
visit omegadeltabase-
ball.org.

On Dean’s List
    Wyoming Seminary  of
Kingston, Pennsylvania
congratulates Kennedy
Blades and Korina
Blades of 60638 who
were named to the 2021
Fall Term Dean's List.

Corral Jr. Completes Eagle Project

Civic Meeting
In Archer Heights

State Rep. A. Ortiz

    The Archer Heights
Civic Association will
conduct a general mem-
bership meeting at St.
Richard Church Hall,
50th & Kenneth on
Wednesday, April 13th at
7:30 p.m.

    Guest speaker State
Representative Aaron

Ortiz (D - 1st district) will
address the problem with
squatters at the I-55 and
Cicero underpasses.

    Permission from the
State of Illinois is neces-
sary to have fencing
installed to secure the
four locations beneath the
expressway and the rail-
road tracks. All communi-
ty residents are encour-
aged to attend.
    ___________________

City Schedules
Clean & Green Day
    Chicago’s citywide
Clean & Green Day is
scheduled for Saturday,
April 23rd.
    Residents, school
groups and community
organizations will team
up to beautify areas in
their neighborhood. The
brooms, rakes, shovels
and bags needed for
clean-up projects will be
provided.
    Deadline for registra-
tion is Monday, April
18th. For more informa-
tion or to register, call
311 or visit www.chica-
go.gov/dss.

Library Plans
ChiTeen Lit Fest

    The 7th Annual
ChiTeen Lit Fest takes
place in-person April
24th - 30th at library
branches across the city.
    The 2022 festival will
feature Jean Deaux,
Elizabeth Lim, Noelle
Berry and Rich Robbins
at regional library loca-
tions. These Q&A ses-
sions will be moderated
by teens and live
streamed to the
YOUmedia YouTube
Channel.
    Harold Washington
Library Center, Gage
Park Branch and West
Lawn Branch will have a
limited number of
ChiTeen Lit Fest goody
bags to take home start-
ing April 18th while sup-
plies last.
    For more details, visit
chipublib.org.

    Over the weekend of March 25th, Eloy Corral Jr. a member of Boy Scout Troop 1441 sponsored by
St. Mary  Star of the Sea Holy Name Society along with fellow Scouts, family and friends conducted
his Eagle Project. Two durable plastic sheeted trailer hitch replacement covers, complete with han-
dles, were built for the Troop's two Camping trailers, in order to keep the hitch mechanism protect-
ed from the elements._____________________________________________________________________________________________________

    The Garfield Ridge
Branch, 6347 S. Archer,
has scheduled an inter-
esting schedule of pro-
grams.
    Time for Tots, ages 18-
36 months,  will feature
stories, songs, rhymes,
fingerplays, numbers, let-
ters and shapes on
Mondays, April 4th, 11th
and 25th from 10:30 to
11:30 a.m. Children will
make a themed craft to
take home.
    Stories and Songs
from ages 2-5 will be
available on Wednesdays,
April 6th, 13th and 27th
at 10:30 a.m. Come early
to build a puzzle.
    PJ Story time for ages
3-6 will be held on
Tuesdays, April 19th and
May 17th from 5:30 to 6
p.m. Wear your favorite
Pjs, bring a stuffed ani-
mal and make a craft to
go.
    Crafternoon for ages 6
and up on Tuesdays,
April 12th and 26th at
4:30 p.m. will create 3D
trees and Rain Stick.
    A Family Book
Discussion for ages 7 and
up will cover “Charlotte’s
Web” by E.B. White on
Thursday, April 21st at
4:30 p.m.
    A New Parent Meet-
Up will be conducted on
Saturday, April 16th at
9:30 a.m. Learn about
library resources and
make some baby friends.
    LEGO Challenge for
ages 5 and up will be held
on Wednesdays, April
6th, 13th, 20th and 27th
at 3:30 p.m. Children will
be given LEGO building
challenges to complete in
a certain amount of time.
Free play follows.
    Kids Got Poetry Open
Mike Night for ages 5 and
up is scheduled for
Thursday, April 14th at
3:30 p.m. Children are
invited to write and recite
an original poem, or
recite lyrics to a favorite
song or poem. All ages are
welcome to attend and
enjoy the poetry.
    An adult book discus-
sion of The Devil in the
White City by Erik

Larson will be held on
Wednesday, April 13th at
2 p.m. and Thursday,
April 14th at 6 p.m.
Attend either day to dis-
cuss the true story of
Chicago serial killer H.H.
Holmes and the 1893
World’s Fair and how
these two events coincid-
ed.
    Register for events at
https://chipublib.biblio-
commons.com/events/
    ___________________

Ridge Library
Schedules Programs

Annual Report On
Digital Terrorism

    Cook County Sheriff
Thomas J. Dart and
Simon Wiesenthal
Center previewed finding
of digital terrorism and-
hate report during a
press conference on
March 24th.
    The COVID-19 pan-
demic exacerbated the
increase of online hate
against Jews, Asian
Americans, African
Americans, the LGBTQ+
community and other
minority groups. Flyers
targeting Jewish elected
officials tied to conspira-
cy theories were recently
circulated in an attempt
to promote anti-
Semitism.
    The official report will
be released on April 28th.
    For further informa-
tion, email Alison Pure-
Slovin, Director, Midwest
Region at aslovin@
wiesenthal.com or call
(708) 714-0749.    ___________________

Kids and Parents Don't
Always Hear the Same

By Dr. R. Pletsch

    The war in Ukraine
brings many thoughts to
both adults and kids.
Through age and experi-
ence, many adults can
have little or no specific
feelings generated by
what they hear about the
war. Student feelings go
from none to fear with a
wide range of feelings
depending on age and
maturity. 
    The most recent sub-
ject that some high school
students talked about is
the TV reports of possible
food shortage worldwide.
Several students asked
me why we worry about
bad climate in a dozen
years, but no one seems
to worry that some are
predicting possible star-
vation within the next
year or two. Some asked
if they expect people to
kill over food especially if
it means their family
would not eat otherwise.
Interesting question and
many of your kids are

thinking about this. 
    Some others really
fear cyber attacks. I did
not find many adults that
seemed worried about it.
Maybe they think it will
never happen or our tech-
nology will catch up with
the Russians and
Chinese. But several high
school students said their
parents had no idea that
all phones, electric grids
and computer systems
can be hacked and we
depend on technology to
protect our water and
everything in the hospi-
tals. They even noticed
that airports would have
to close. There would be
no TV or even street
lights. It would cause
pure chaos, no heating or
air conditioning, and you
can't even buy gas. These
teenagers made me think
of things to worry about.
But I don't have any way
to stop worrying. It might
be good to talk to them. I
believe ignoring the fact
is a defense mechanism
by some adults. There is a
fine line between helping
the kids and making
them worry more. 
    One interesting thing
that occurred recently is
that the President recent-
ly stated the US would
accept over 100,000
Ukrainian refugees. The
most I talked with, felt it
was a great humanitari-
an idea. My worry seems
to be, this is telling the
Russians the President
believes there is no way
this war could be won at
least in the near future.
Depending on your rela-
tionship with your chil-
dren and their age, you
must make efforts to calm
their fears and let them
know that you will do
what you can to keep
them safe. 

Free Summer Events
At Navy Pier

    Navy Pier announces
summer programming
from May through early
September, featuring
arts, entertainment,
sporting, fitness, family
events and fireworks dis-
plays every Wednesday
and Saturday night.
From Live on the Lake!,
the SailGP racing compe-
tition and new Pier dance
classes, to Water Flicks
featuring family favorites
like Disney’s “Encanto”
and more. Admission is
free to most event.
Performance schedules
will be updated regularly
at NavyPier.org.
    Guests are encouraged
to stroll down the NM
Wellness Way Fitness
Trail, on a 1.5-mile walk-
ing path encircles the
lakefront destination
with checkpoints and fit-
ness tips, posted as QR
codes, along the way. 
    Navy Pier’s 2022 sum-
mer programming roster
includes, but is not limit-
ed to: Navy Pier 5K,
Sunday, May 15th. The
Navy Pier 5K sponsored
by the Associates Board
is the only 5K completely
contained on the Pier,
using the Northwestern
Medicine Wellness Way
fitness trail that encircles
the North and South
Docks. The fundraiser,
supporting Navy Pier’s
nonprofit mission, ends
with prizes and reception
in the Navy Pier Beer
Garden. A Kids Dash for
ages 2-12 accompanies
the run.
    Free Family Day at

Chicago Children’s
Museum at Navy Pier,
Friday, May 19th.
    Other experiences
include the 200-foot
Centennial Wheel, new
Drop Tower ride and
other rides, dining, retail,
boat cruises and more.
Guests can extend their
visit with an overnight
stay at the Sable hotel.    ___________________

8,039 New Cases
Of COVID-19

    The Illinois Depart-
ment of Public Health
reported 8,039 new con-
firmed and probable
cases of coronavirus dis-
ease, including an
increase of 109 deaths
since March 18th. 
    IDPH is reporting a
total of 3,061,224 cases,
including 33,307 deaths,
in 102 counties.  Since
March 18th, laboratories
have reported 563,249
specimens for a total of
56,891,628.  470 individ-
uals were reported to be
in the hospital with 64
patients in the ICU and
33 on ventilators. 
    The preliminary
seven-day statewide posi-
tivity for cases as a per-
cent of total test from
March 18th-24th is 1.4%.    ___________________

S-W Realty Board
Invites Members

Egg Hunt At
Maggie Daley Park
    The Chicago Park
District will conduct The
Great Chicago Egg Hunt
at Maggie Daley Park,
337 E. Randolph st. on
Saturday, April 9th from
10 a.m. to 12 p.m.
    Ages 1 to 12 will par-
ticipate in half-hour
waves beginning at 10
a.m. Registration at $15
is required chicagopark
district.com.
    Activites will include
music, coloring and more
family fun.

Fundraiser For
“A Safe Place”

    A Safe Place will be
hosting their sixth annu-
al Wine Women & Shoes
event at the Marriott
Lincolnshire Resort on
Friday, July 15th from
5:30 to 9:30 p.m.
    Women will have the
opportunity to get glam-
orous with their girl-
friends while enjoying
varietals from top wine-
makers, all for a good
cause.
    Guests will enjoy Best
in Shoe contests, a Wall
of Wine where everyone
can win, a Key to the
Closet winner-takes-all
drawing, silent and live
auction items, bites and
desserts from the kitchen
of the Lincolnshire
Marriott, and a fashion
show.
    Individual and VIP
tickets are on sale now
with all proceeds benefit-
ting the free programs
and services that A Safe
Place provides to victims
of domestic violence and
human trafficking and
their families.
    To purchase tickets,
visit winewomenand-
shoes.com/asafeplace.    ___________________

________________________________________________

    The Southwest Realty Board meets on the 3rd
Thursday of the month at VFW Rhine Post, 5858
S. Archer from 11:30 a.m. to 1:30 p.m. At the
March 17th meeting, Sharon Jeninga (left) from
Foran Funeral Home in Summit, was guest
speaker on the topic, “Do You Want To Live To
Be 100?” Yolanda Granat (right), president of the
Realty Board may be reached at (773) 443-7270
for information on membership._______________________________________________

Brighton Park Library
Schedules Programs

    The Brighton Park
Branch Library, 4314 S.
Archer has scheduled
engaging programs for
young children.
    Family Story Time
will be held on Tuesdays, 
April 5th, 12th, 19th &
26th; May 3rd, 10th,
17th at 6:30 p.m.
Families will have an
opportunity to listen to
stories and complete
make and take crafts to
share with others. Open
to children of all ages.
    Preschoolers Story

Time on Wednesdays,
April 6th, 13th, 20th &
27th; May 4th, 11th,
18th at 11 a.m. This pro-
gram will be designed
around a theme and will
include picture books,
songs, action activities,
flannel board stories and
a simple craft. For ages
2-3 years.
    Saturday Storytime &
Crafts starts on
Saturdays, April 23rd,
May 21st at 2 p.m. This
program will be designed
around a theme and will
include picture books,
songs, action activities or
flannel board stories and
a simple craft. For ages
2-5 years.
    Easter Story Crafts
takes place on Saturday,
April 16th at 2 p.m.
School age children are
invited to listen to stories
and complete a craft in
celebration of Easter.
    Mother’s Day Stories
& Crafts is offered on
Saturday, May 7th at  2
p.m. School age children
are invited to listen to
stories and complete a
craft in celebration of
Mother’s Day.
    Visit chicagopublic
library.org to register.

BrightonParkLIFE.com
To complement our weekly edi-
tion The Brighton Park-
McKinley Park Life has
launched a website. On it can
be found general information
about us, recent and past
issues,  advertising information.
Send neighborhood interest
stories, student accomplish-
ments, civic organization
events to brightonparklife@
aol.com.
Opinions expressed by guest
editorials may not represent the
viewpoints held by the publish-
er of the Brighton Park -
McKinley Park Life Newspaper.

May 12th Sale For
2019 Property Tax

    On May 12th, Cook
County Treasurer Maria
Pappas will begin the sale
of unpaid 2019 property
taxes that were due in
2020.
    Property owners can
avoid the Annual Tax
Sale by paying the delin-
quent taxes and interest
before the sale begins.
    To see if your taxes are
delinquent – and to make
a payment visit cookcoun-
tytreasurer.com and
select "Avoid the Tax
Sales." You can search by
address or by Property
Index Number.
    About $219 million in
unpaid 2019 property
taxes is due on 44,741
homes, businesses and
land.
    "Unpaid taxes are
found in all communities,
but almost 79% of the
taxes offered for sale are
for properties in Black
and Latino communities,"
Pappas said.
    "Property owners
should visit cookcoun-

M. PAPPAS
tytreasurer.com to see if
they are receiving all pos-
sible exemptions to pay
only what they owe,"
Pappas said.
    Tax buyers interested
in participating in the
sale should visit cook-
taxsale.com to register for
the sale or purchase a list
of properties with delin-
quent taxes. Registration
is open through May 2nd.

________________________________________________

Nicole Lee Named
11th Ward Alderman

N. LEE

    Mayor Lori Lightfoot
announced that Nicole

Lee, a lifelong Chicagoan
raised in Chinatown, is
the new Alderman repre-
senting the 11th ward
and the first Asian
American woman to serve
on the City Council.  
    Lee currently serves
as the Director of Social
Impact Optimization and
Global Community
Engagement at United
Airlines and is a member
of the UIC Asian
American Advisory
Council. 
    A graduate of Indiana
University, she has a
master’s degree in public
policy from the
University of Chicago. 

________________________________________________
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(833) 373-0161
10205 S. 86th Terrace #210, Palos Hills

Email: stleasing@mathenrs.com
www.scenictreeapts.com

apply online!

Rent In The ‘Burbs!
We invite you to visit this quiet residential community
located near the forest preserves in Palos Hills. Scenic
Tree is convenient to shopping and dining at Orland
Park and Chicago Ridge, excellent school district, Mor-
raine Valley Community College and Midway Airport.

One bedrooms starting at $941 month

Two bedrooms starting at $1,096 month

• Free Heat
• Private Patio or Balcony
• Intercom Entry
• Ceiling Fans
• Window Treatments
• Large Walk-in Closets
in 2 bedrooms

• Spacious Apartments with
Separate Dining Area

• 24-hour Emergency
Maintenance

• Laundry Facilities in
every Building

• Ample Parking

DIRECT CREMATION

Ocwieja-Robles Funeral Home
and Cremation Service

4256 S. Mozart         (773) 254-3838
(Corner of Pope John Paul II Dr. & Mozart)

Serving the community since 1964

$1,800 For Families
That Don’t

Desire Visitation

EMISSIONS FAILURE SPECIALISTS * GUARANTEED RESULTS

COMPLETE AUTO SERVICE

3430 W. 47th St.
773/376-4264

Master Auto & Truck Technicians
Certified In All Areas Of Repair!

Mon. - Fri. 6 a.m.-6p.m.
Sat. 6 a.m. -12 noon

•TOWING SERVICE

DRIVE
CAREFREE
THIS SPRING

CHECK ALL SYSTEMS

•AIR CONDITIONING
•BATTERY •TUNE-UP

•TIRES •TRANSMISSION

    The National Museum
of Mexican Art, 1852 W.
19th st. will present a
workshop “Self-Portrait
Collage” on Saturday,
April 2nd from 10 to 11
a.m. Parents with tod-
dlers are invited to ex-
plore the galleries and
learn to make a self-por-
trait collage. View Frida
Kahlo, her photos, focus-
ing on portraits and facial
features. $20 suggested
donation includes all ma-
terials needed. To regis-
ter, email Gabriela@
NationalMuseumOfMexi-
canArt.org.
    Virtual Folkloric
Dance will be conducted
on Mondays & Wednes-
days, beginning April 4th
from 12 to 1:30 p.m. This
virtual four-week class for
ages 55 plus will focus on
regional dance styles,
music varieties, and tradi-
tional costumes. Partici-
pants will also learn
movement activities like

yoga stretches to warm up
and cool down, followed by
step-by-step movements,
working towards a chore-
ographed dance.
    Registration is re-
quired, $20 fee includes
all materials needed. To
register, email
Gabriela@NationalMuse-
umOfMexicanArt.org.
The class is bilingual, and
participants agree to be
photographed and
recorded.
    Yollocalli’s annual
Good Times, Kind People
fundrasier will be held on
Friday, May 6th with din-
ner, drinks, raffle prizes,
music and dancing. Ticket
and raffle sales, dona-
tions, and tips will sup-
port Yollocalli’s youth
programs based in Little
Village. You must be 21+
to attend this event.
    For more information,
visit NationalMusuem
OfMexicanArt.org or call
(312) 738-1503.

Mexican Art Museum
Schedule Events

Assessor’s Data On
Commercial Property

F. KAEGI

    Assessor Fritz Kaegi
announced the public re-
lease of data used to cal-
culate the assessment of
commercial property lo-
cated in the City of
Chicago for Tax Year
2021 – the first time the
Office has made this in-
formation available on-
line.
    This release includes
detailed information on
apartment buildings, ho-
tels, retail and office
space, and industrial
buildings. Each spread-
sheet can be sorted and
analyzed by property type
and township. For each
building, the data con-
tains property character-
istic data; estimated
income, expense ratio, va-
cancy, net operating in-
come and capitalization

rate; the estimated mar-
ket value.
    For the past three
years, the Assessor’s Of-
fice posted similar infor-
mation grouped by
property class and town-
ship, not for individual
properties.
    To find data about a
specific building: Deter-
mine the property’s PIN
and its township; Select
the township from cook-
countyassessor.com/valu-
ation-reports; Under
“Commercial reports,”
click the blue button and
follow instructions to ac-
cess the report.
    The data can also be
used when filing assess-
ment appeals. The appeal
filing period is now closed
at the Assessor’s Office,
however property owners
who wish to appeal their
property assessment can
contact the Cook County
Board of Review for cur-
rent appeal dates. Future
data releases will follow
each reassessed township
so property owners can
file appeals directly with
the Assessor’s Office.
    The Assessor’s Office
reassesses one-third of
the county each year. The
north suburbs of Cook
County will be reassessed
in 2022 followed by the
south and west suburbs in
2023.

_______________________________________________

Commssion For
Cyber Security

    Governor JB Pritzker
has established the Illi-
nois Cyber Security Com-
mission to support a
coordination effort across
all levels of government to
build and enhance cyber
security. The Commission
will work to protect infor-
mation by identifying and
disrupting cyber-attacks,
developing cross sector
and community training
and exercises for infra-
structure partners, and
establishing regional crit-
ical infrastructure cyber
response teams.
    This Commission will
include the Emergency
Management Agency, De-
partment of Innovation
and Technology, Attorney
General, Adjutant Gen-
eral of the Illinois Na-
tional Guard, State
Police, Commerce Com-
mission, Department of
Commerce and Economic
Opportunity, Department
of Revenue, and a repre-
sentative of the Office of
the Governor. The Com-
mission will also leverage
information from infra-
structure partners and
the public sector like in-
formation technology,
communications, defense
industrial base, energy,
financial services, health-
care, public health, water,
and wastewater systems.    ___________________

Police Beat 912
Plan Meetings

    9th District Police
Beat 912 meets at the
McKinley Park Field-
house, 2210 W. Pershing
rd. on the 2nd Wednesday
of each month from 7 to 8
p.m. The next meeting is
April 13th.
    Commander Don
Jerome invites residents
to meet the beat officers,
discuss problems and so-
lutions. For more infor-
mation, contact the
Community Policing Of-
fice at (312) 747-3501.    ___________________

Kulovitz Honored
    Ruby Rose Kulovitz
has been named to the
Dean’s List at the Univer-
sity of Nebraska-Lincoln
for the fall semester of the
2021-22 academic year.
    A sophomore majoring
in nutrition and health
sciences, she was named
to the Dean’s List for the
College of Education and
Human Sciences which
required a 3.75 gpa.

Photo Captions--credit Cathy Bazzoni/CZS-Brookfield Zoo 
    The massive mastodon (pronounced MAS-tuh-
dawn), which weighed up to 17,000 pounds,
neared extinction about 10,000 years ago. Evi-
dence suggests that diminishing food sources—
shrubbery and leaves—due to warming
temperatures, made it impossible for this animal
to survive.

    Brookfield Zoo will fea-
ture a new temporary ex-
hibit “Ice Age Giants”
April 1st through Oct.
30th which is free with
general zoo admission.
    2.6 million years ago,
the Quaternary Ice Age
began and continues
today. Thousands of years
ago—that entire species of
enormous animals began
to die off around the globe.
Even though they are now
extinct, guests can experi-
ence a time warp and see
what it was like to live
among these megafauna.
    Throughout the 216-
acre park, guests will en-
counter more than 30
life-sized animatronic re-
creations of giants that
once roamed North Amer-
ica and Eurasia, including
a 15-foot-tall woolly mam-
moth, 20-foot-long giant
ground sloth, 12-foot-tall
giant bird, 5-foot-long
saber-toothed cat, and
many more.
    Youngsters can pre-
tend to be an ice age giant
and go inside the 5-foot-
long Glyptodon Shell-
ter—a great place for a
photo op. This giant ar-
mored creature, who is a
distant prehistoric rela-
tive of the modern-day ar-
madillo, measured about
11 feet long.
    Along the pathways, as
zoogoers travel back in
time some 20,000 years
ago during the peak of the
Quaternary Period, color-

ful graphics present facts
about each of the crea-
tures such as where on
Earth they once lived,
how big they were, and
how they compare to their
modern relatives.
    Additional illustra-
tions present a timeline of
Earth’s five significant ice
ages—Huronian (2.4-2.1
billion years ago), Cryo-
genian (720-635 million
years ago), Andean-Saha-
ran (450-420 million years
ago), Late Paleozoic (360-
260 million years ago),
and Quaternary (2.6 mil-
lion years ago to present).
Guests can learn about
the theories as to why
these behemoths went ex-
tinct, including over-
killing, climate change,
and disease. Even today,
the same threats are im-
pacting the survival of
many animals like polar
bears, Mexican wolves,
North American river ot-
ters, and  frogs, which can
all be seen at Brookfield
Zoo.
    Admission, which in-
cludes access to Ice Age
Giants, is $24.95 for
adults, $17.95 for children
ages 3-11 and $19.95 for
seniors 65 and over. Park-
ing is $15. The zoo is open
daily from 10 a.m. to 5
p.m., with extended hours
of 9:30 a.m. to 6 p.m. from
Memorial Day to Labor
Day. For more informa-
tion, visit CZS.org/IceAge-
Giants.

Ice Age Giants
At Brookfield Zoo

Job Fair
At Navy Pier

    Navy Pier will host a
seasonal job fair from 11
a.m. to 7 p.m. on Tuesday,
April 5th in the Aon
Grand Ballroom. Part-
time seasonal guest expe-
rience positions including
attraction attendants,
guest services operators
and shuttle drivers. More
than twenty Pier part-
ners will also be hiring in-
cluding Offshore Rooftop,
Harry Caray’s Tavern,
Tiny Tavern, Fifth Third
Bank, Margaritaville,
Giordano’s, Kilwin’s and
more.  
    Attendees should
bring several copies of
printed resumes and be
prepared to interview.
Professional or business
casual attire is advised.

Obituaries
    CARMEN NAMBO
ALVAREZ passed away
on March 20th at the age
of 91. Visitation was held
at Szykowny Funeral
Home,  4901 S. Archer,
Jonathan F Siedlecki,
Owner/Director.  Funeral
Mass was celebrated at St
Gall Catholic Church. In-
terment was at St.
Casimir Cemetery.

    RAMONA MACIAS
BALDIVIA born in
Jalisco, Mexico, passed
away on March 23rd at
the age of 91. She was the
daughter of late Donato
Macias and late Mag-
dalena Baldivia; mother
of Diego, Maria Mercedes,
Berta, Maria, Jorge,
Miguel, Ofelia and late
Benjamin. Visitation will
be held Friday, April 1st
from 3 to 8 p.m. at
Ocwieja-Robles Funeral
Home, 4256 S. Mozart. In-
terment will be in Jalisco,
Mexico.

    EDUARDO RIVAS-
BRAVO born in Tampa,
Florida, passed away on
March 23rd at the age of
18. He was the son of
Marco Pacheco and Irene
Rivas. Visitation was held
March 25th at Ocwieja -
Robles Funeral Home,
4256 S. Mozart.

    ANTHONY M.
CROWE, lifelong resi-
dent of Brighton Park;
son of late Mary (nee
Davis) & late Daniel W.
Crowe; partner of Melanie
Wojtulewicz; brother of
late Carl, late Emmett &

late Phillip; cousin of Mar-
ion Blevins, Philip (Vida)
Giddings & Adele (Ald-
win) Humphries. Visita-
tion will be held Friday,
April 1st from 4-8 p.m. at
Zarzycki Manor Chapels,
5088 S. Archer Ave.
Chapel Service will be
held  Saturday, April 2nd,
10 a.m. at the Funeral
Home, Interment will be
at St. Mary Cemetery. Re-
tired Math teacher at
Gage Park and Lane Tech
High Schools. Teacher of
Record for the Museum
Partner Program, CPS.
Member of Southern
Shore Yacht Club.

    LOUISE KRUPA,
(nee Sieczka) of Archer
Heights passed away on
March 23rd at the age of
93. She was the mother of
Mary Krupa Tambornino,
Mitchell Krupa, Harriet
(Michael) Shally, Frank
Krupa, Patricia (Donald)
Borys; grandmother of
Susan (Gerald) Weber,
Edward Tambornino,
Scott Krupa, Cary Krupa,
Colleen Krupa, Kelly (Es-
teban) Anaya, Eric (April)
Borys, Sarah (Ryan)
Gagne and Jennifer
(Joseph) Bowers; great
grandmother of Rebecca,
Gerald, Madison, Carter,
Leighton, Waverly, Es-
tevon, Adrian, Leo, Dean,
Vincent, Declan, Kayla
and Hailey. Louise was a
member of Kolo Nr. 24
Szaflary. Visitation will
be held Friday, April 1st
from 4 to 8 p.m. at Zarzy-
cki Manor Chapels, 8999
S. Archer ave., Willow
Springs. Funeral Mass
will be celebrated at SS.
Cyril & Methodius
Church, Lemont on Satur-
day, April 2nd at 9:30 a.m.
Interment will be at Res-
urrection Cemetery.

    CECILIA MARY OG-
AREK (nee Cahill) age
78: wife of Joseph Ogarek
(Ret. CPD Sgt. 001);
mother of Margaret Oga-
rek, Joseph Ogarek,
Catherine Ogarek and
late Mary Ogarek; sister
of Michael (Connie)
Cahill, Hugh (Maureen)
Cahill, James Cahill,
Patrick Cahill; daughter
of late Margaret & Leslie
Cahill. Ceil raised her
family in Brighton Park
while she worked for the
Clerk of the Circuit of

Cook County and later as
a sales manager at Watra
Church Goods. Visitation
was held March 30th at
Damar-Kaminski Funeral
Home, 7861 S. 88th ave.,
John J. Minich, Funeral
Director. 10 a.m. Funeral
Mass will be celebrated at
St. Daniel the Prophet
Church, 5300 S. Natoma
on Thursday, March 31st.
Interment will be Holy
Sepulchre Cemetery.

    ELCAZAR VAZ-
QUEZ passed away on
March 17th. Born in
Agualeguas, Nuevo León,
México to Pedro and Ce-
sarea Vázquez, he was
preceded in death by his
parents and siblings, Vic-
toria Rodríguez and Pedro
Vázquez Jr. His working
career began at Anderson
Clayton in Camargo,
Tamaulipas as a book-
keeper. He moved to
Chicago, at the age of 17,
and trained to be a set-
up/die-setter, working at
various manufacturing
plants including General
Motors in McCook for 20
years and Danaher Corp.
for 10 years, until his re-
tirement in 2001. Elcazar
and his wife Margarita
Navarro owned and oper-
ated a Fantastic Sam’s
salon from 1992–2008.
Survivors are his wife,
Margarita; children Leti-
cia Rivera (Alex), Lucia
Vázquez, Elcazar Vázquez
Jr. (Leonor), Irma Váz-
quez, Yolanda Pedroza
(Jose), Julia Vázquez
(Rolando);  grandchildren:
Anabel, Alexander, An-
thony, Isela, Sophia,
Melissa, Rolando Jr.,
Manolo and Benicio. Visi-
tation was held at
Szykowny Funeral Home,
4901 S. Archer,  Jonathan
F Siedlecki, Owner/Direc-
tor. Funeral Mass was cel-
ebrated at St Bruno
Church. Interment was at
Resurrection Cemetery.

Family Activities
At Ryan Woods

    The Forest Preserves
of Cook County have
scheduled family friendly
events at Dan Ryan
Woods Visitor Center,
87th and Western ave.
    A naturalist will con-
duct bird walks on
Wednesdays, April 6th
through May 25th at 8
a.m. A limited supply of
binoculars will be avail-
able for lending.
    Open Nature Play Day
will be conducted on
Wednesdays, April 6th,
13th, 27th; May 4th to 25
from 10 a.m. to 1 p.m.
Participants will enjoy
stories, art and explo-
ration.
    A Spring Break Ad-
venture will be held on
Wednesday, April 13th
from 11 a.m. to 2 p.m.
Several outdoor recre-
ation activities will be
available.
    For more information,
visit fpdcc.com.

Time Standards
For Case Closure

    The Illinois Supreme
Court announced a new
order which establishes
Time Standards for Case
Closure in the Illinois
Trial Courts, effective
July 1st, 2022, for cases
filed on or after January
1st, 2022.
    Implementing time
standards establishes a
statewide expectation for
judges, litigants, and at-
torneys, and requires
each court to evaluate its
actual performance com-
pared to a statewide ex-
pectation.
    “Timeliness and opera-
tional efficiency are
strategic goals the Court
has long been working to-
ward,” Chief Justice Anne
M. Burke said. “The es-
tablishment of these stan-
dards statewide will help
ensure the timely justice
the people of Illinois ex-
pect and deserve.”
    A case is closed by
entry of the final order as
prescribed by the 2022
Manual on Recordkeep-
ing. The 2022 MRK man-
dates new case types,
imposes criteria for open,
inactive, reinstated, and
closed cases and requires
that all circuits collect
and submit data in con-
formity for cases filed on
or after January 1st,
2022.
    Interim benchmarks
for time to case closure
have been set at 75%,
90%, and 98% of total
cases. By including only
98% of cases rather than
100%, the Time Stan-
dards inherently ac-
knowledge there will
always be outlier cases.    ___________________
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PUBLISHERS NOTICE:
All real estate advertising in this newspa-
per is subject to the Fair Housing Act
which makes it illegal to advertise “any
Preference, limitation or discrimination
based on race, color, religion, sex, hand-
icap, famililial status or national origin, or
an intention, to make any such prefer-
ence, limitation or discrimination.”
Famililial status includes children under
the age of 18 living with parent or legal
custodians, pregnant women and peo-
ple securing custody of children under
18. This newspaper will not knowingly
accept any advertising for real estate
which is in violation of the law. Our read-
ers are hereby informed that all dwelling
advertised in this newspaper are avail-
able on an equal opportunity basis. To
complain of discrimination call HUD toll-
free at 1 (800) 669-9777. The toll-
free telephone number for the
hearing impaired is 1 (800) 927-
9275.

For Rent
HHHHHHHHHHHHHHHH

To Our Advertisers:
Please notify us if you find an error in
your ad or if your ad failed to run. If
you notify us on the first day it was
scheduled to appear, we’ll make the
correction as soon as deadlines per-
mit. We want to give you the best
possible service. But if you do not let
us know of a problem the first day, it
may continue to run incorrectly. This
newspaper will not be liable for failure
to publish an ad or for a typographi-
cal error or errors in publication ex-
cept to the extent of the cost of the ad
for the first day’s insertion. Adjust-
ment for the errors is limited to the
cost of that portion of the ad where
the error occurred. Please check
your advertisement EACH time it ap-
pears and notify us in case of an error
(773) 523-3663.
Brighton Park-McKinley Park Life
Newspaper is not responsible for
mail delivery, for the reproduction
quality of any “computer generated”
photography or poor quality photo-
graphs submitted.

Real Estate For Sale
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Real Estate For Sale
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Real Estate For Sale
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Real Estate For Sale
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Real Estate For Sale
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QUIET, clean, secure sleeping
rooms. Veterans and seniors wel-
come. Near 51st and Homan. Call
Al, (312) 953-0785.__________________________________

Towing
HHHHHHHHHHHHHHHH

QUICK Towing Service. Ask for
Lee. (773) 457-2400.__________________________________

Wanted To Buy
HHHHHHHHHHHHHHHH

WE buy junk cars. Used tires avail-
able. (773) 457-2400.__________________________________

Real Estate For Sale
HHHHHHHHHHHHHHHH

Real Estate For Sale
HHHHHHHHHHHHHHHH

Palos Hills Apartments
Avoid the congestion of the city, live in a
park-like setting near forest preserves,
transportation, shopping and schools.
Located in Palos Hills, Scenic Tree Apart-
ments has one bedrooms starting at
$941 month and two bedrooms starting
at $1,096 month.

Call (833) 373-0161
for an appointment

__________________________________

Use The Want Ads
Call

(773) 523-3663 
or email

brightonparklife@
aol.com

Deadline Tuesday
12 p.m. noon

Continued on Page 4

Real Estate For Sale
HHHHHHHHHHHHHHHH

IN THE CIRCUIT COURT OF COOK
COUNTY, ILLINOIS COUNTY DEPART-
MENT - CHANCERY DIVISION M&T BANK
Plaintiff, -v.- ANTOWN L JONES A/K/A AN-
TOWN JONES, UNKNOWN OWNERS AND
NON-RECORD CLAIMANTS
Defendants 21 CH 03200
6452- 48 SOUTH MORGAN
CHICAGO, IL 60621
NOTICE OF SALE
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that
pursuant to a Judgment of Foreclosure and
Sale entered in the above cause on Febru-
ary 23, 2022, an agent for The Judicial Sales
Corporation, will at 10:30 AM on April 19,
2022, at The Judicial Sales Corporation,
One South Wacker, 1st Floor Suite 35R,
Chicago, IL, 60606, sell at a public sale to
the highest bidder, as set forth below, the fol-
lowing described real estate:
Commonly known as 6452- 48 SOUTH
MORGAN, CHICAGO, IL 60621
Property Index No. 20-20-211-040-0000 &
20-20-211-041-0000
The real estate is improved with a two unit
apartment building with a two car garage.
Sale terms: 25% down of the highest bid by
certified funds at the close of the sale
payable to The Judicial Sales Corporation.
No third party checks will be accepted. The
balance, including the Judicial Sale fee for
the Abandoned Residential Property Munic-
ipality Relief Fund, which is calculated on
residential real estate at the rate of $1 for
each $1,000 or fraction thereof of the
amount paid by the purchaser not to exceed
$300, in certified funds/or wire transfer, is
due within twenty-four (24) hours. No fee
shall be paid by the mortgagee acquiring the
residential real estate pursuant to its credit
bid at the sale or by any mortgagee, judg-
ment creditor, or other lienor acquiring the
residential real estate whose rights in and to
the residential real estate arose prior to the
sale. The subject property is subject to gen-
eral real estate taxes, special assessments,
or special taxes levied against said real es-
tate and is offered for sale without any rep-
resentation as to quality or quantity of title
and without recourse to Plaintiff and in "AS
IS" condition. The sale is further subject to
confirmation by the court.
Upon payment in full of the amount bid, the
purchaser will receive a Certificate of Sale
that will entitle the purchaser to a deed to the
real estate after confirmation of the sale.
The property will NOT be open for inspection
and plaintiff makes no representation as to
the condition of the property. Prospective
bidders are admonished to check the court
file to verify all information.
If this property is a condominium unit, the
purchaser of the unit at the foreclosure sale,
other than a mortgagee, shall pay the as-
sessments and the legal fees required by
The Condominium Property Act, 765 ILCS
605/9(g)(1) and (g)(4). If this property is a
condominium unit which is part of a common
interest community, the purchaser of the unit
at the foreclosure sale other than a mort-
gagee shall pay the assessments required
by The Condominium Property Act, 765
ILCS 605/18.5(g-1).
IF YOU ARE THE MORTGAGOR (HOME-
OWNER), YOU HAVE THE RIGHT TO RE-
MAIN IN POSSESSION FOR 30 DAYS
AFTER ENTRY OF AN ORDER OF POS-
SESSION, IN ACCORDANCE WITH SEC-
TION 15-1701(C) OF THE ILLINOIS
MORTGAGE FORECLOSURE LAW.
You will need a photo identification issued by
a government agency (driver's license, pass-
port, etc.) in order to gain entry into our
building and the foreclosure sale room in
Cook County and the same identification for
sales held at other county venues where
The Judicial Sales Corporation conducts
foreclosure sales.
MCCALLA RAYMER LEIBERT PIERCE,
LLC Plaintiff's Attorneys, One North Dear-
born Street, Suite 1200, Chicago, IL, 60602.
Tel No. (312) 346-9088.
THE JUDICIAL SALES CORPORATION
One South Wacker Drive, 24th Floor,
Chicago, IL 60606-4650 (312) 236-SALE
You can also visit The Judicial Sales Corpo-
ration at www.tjsc.com for a 7 day status re-
port of pending sales.
MCCALLA RAYMER LEIBERT PIERCE,
LLC One North Dearborn Street, Suite 1200
Chicago IL, 60602 312-346-9088
E-Mail: pleadings@mccalla.com
Attorney File No. 21-07484IL_699453
Attorney ARDC No. 61256
Attorney Code. 61256
Case Number: 21 CH 03200
TJSC#: 42-862
NOTE: Pursuant to the Fair Debt Collection
Practices Act, you are advised that Plaintiff's
attorney is deemed to be a debt collector at-
tempting to collect a debt and any informa-
tion obtained will be used for that purpose.
Case # 21 CH 03200
I3189513

IN THE CIRCUIT COURT OF COOK
COUNTY, ILLINOIS COUNTY DEPART-
MENT - CHANCERY DIVISION BANK OF
NEW YORK MELLON TRUST COMPANY,
N.A. AS TRUSTEE FOR MORTGAGE AS-
SETS MANAGEMENT SERIES I TRUST
Plaintiff, -v.- KEVIN MATTHEWS, UNITED
STATES OF AMERICA - SECRETARY OF
HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT,
UNKNOWN HEIRS AND LEGATEES OF
JESSE MATTHEWS, UNKNOWN OWN-
ERS AND NONRECORD CLAIMANTS,
GERALD NORDGREN, AS SPECIAL REP-
RESENTATIVE FOR JESSE MATTHEWS
(DECEASED) 
Defendants 2021CH04504
7733 SOUTH HAMILTON AVENUE
CHICAGO, IL 60620
NOTICE OF SALE
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that
pursuant to a Judgment of Foreclosure and
Sale entered in the above cause on Decem-
ber 10, 2021, an agent for The Judicial Sales
Corporation, will at 10:30 AM on April 18,
2022, at The Judicial Sales Corporation,
One South Wacker, 1st Floor Suite 35R,
Chicago, IL, 60606, sell at a public sale to
the highest bidder, as set forth below, the fol-
lowing described real estate:
Commonly known as 7733 SOUTH HAMIL-
TON AVENUE, CHICAGO, IL 60620
Property Index No. 20-30-309-046-0000
The real estate is improved with a residence.
Sale terms: 25% down of the highest bid by
certified funds at the close of the sale
payable to The Judicial Sales Corporation.
No third party checks will be accepted. The
balance, including the Judicial Sale fee for
the Abandoned Residential Property Munic-
ipality Relief Fund, which is calculated on
residential real estate at the rate of $1 for
each $1,000 or fraction thereof of the
amount paid by the purchaser not to exceed
$300, in certified funds/or wire transfer, is
due within twenty-four (24) hours. No fee
shall be paid by the mortgagee acquiring the
residential real estate pursuant to its credit
bid at the sale or by any mortgagee, judg-
ment creditor, or other lienor acquiring the
residential real estate whose rights in and to
the residential real estate arose prior to the
sale. The subject property is subject to gen-
eral real estate taxes, special assessments,
or special taxes levied against said real es-
tate and is offered for sale without any rep-
resentation as to quality or quantity of title
and without recourse to Plaintiff and in "AS
IS" condition. The sale is further subject to
confirmation by the court.
Upon payment in full of the amount bid, the
purchaser will receive a Certificate of Sale
that will entitle the purchaser to a deed to the
real estate after confirmation of the sale.
Where a sale of real estate is made to satisfy
a lien prior to that of the United States, the
United States shall have one year from the
date of sale within which to redeem, except
that with respect to a lien arising under the
internal revenue laws the period shall be 120
days or the period allowable for redemption
under State law, whichever is longer, and in
any case in which, under the provisions of
section 505 of the Housing Act of 1950, as
amended (12 U.S.C. 1701k), and subsection
(d) of section 3720 of title 38 of the United
States Code, the right to redeem does not
arise, there shall be no right of redemption.
The property will NOT be open for inspection
and plaintiff makes no representation as to
the condition of the property. Prospective
bidders are admonished to check the court
file to verify all information.
If this property is a condominium unit, the
purchaser of the unit at the foreclosure sale,
other than a mortgagee, shall pay the as-
sessments and the legal fees required by
The Condominium Property Act, 765 ILCS
605/9(g)(1) and (g)(4). If this property is a
condominium unit which is part of a common
interest community, the purchaser of the unit
at the foreclosure sale other than a mort-
gagee shall pay the assessments required
by The Condominium Property Act, 765
ILCS 605/18.5(g-1).
IF YOU ARE THE MORTGAGOR (HOME-
OWNER), YOU HAVE THE RIGHT TO RE-
MAIN IN POSSESSION FOR 30 DAYS
AFTER ENTRY OF AN ORDER OF POS-
SESSION, IN ACCORDANCE WITH SEC-
TION 15-1701(C) OF THE ILLINOIS
MORTGAGE FORECLOSURE LAW.
You will need a photo identification issued by
a government agency (driver's license, pass-
port, etc.) in order to gain entry into our
building and the foreclosure sale room in
Cook County and the same identification for
sales held at other county venues where
The Judicial Sales Corporation conducts
foreclosure sales.
For information, examine the court file,
CODILIS & ASSOCIATES, P.C. Plaintiff's At-
torneys, 15W030 NORTH FRONTAGE
ROAD, SUITE 100, BURR RIDGE, IL,
60527 (630) 794-9876
THE JUDICIAL SALES CORPORATION
One South Wacker Drive, 24th Floor,
Chicago, IL 60606-4650 (312) 236-SALE
You can also visit The Judicial Sales Corpo-
ration at www.tjsc.com for a 7 day status re-
port of pending sales.
CODILIS & ASSOCIATES, P.C.
15W030 NORTH FRONTAGE ROAD,
SUITE 100 BURR RIDGE IL, 60527
630-794-5300 E-Mail: pleadings@il.csle-
gal.com Attorney File No. 14-21-02941
Attorney ARDC No. 00468002
Attorney Code. 21762
Case Number: 2021CH04504
TJSC#: 41-3387
NOTE: Pursuant to the Fair Debt Collection
Practices Act, you are advised that Plaintiff's
attorney is deemed to be a debt collector at-
tempting to collect a debt and any informa-
tion obtained will be used for that purpose.
Case # 2021CH04504
I3189644_________________________________

IN THE CIRCUIT COURT OF COOK
OUNTY, ILLINOIS COUNTY DEPARTMENT
- CHANCERY DIVISION CITIZENS BANK
NA F/K/A RBS CITIZENS NA Plaintiff, -v.-
LECRECIA WILLIAMS AS TRUSTEE OF
THE LORETTA GULLY LIVING TRUST, UN-
KNOWN HEIRS AND LEGATEES OF
LORETTA GULLEY, UNKNOWN OWNERS
AND NONRECORD CLAIMANTS, A.C.
WILLIAMS, DERONDA EDWARDS, ROD-
NEY EDWARDS, JOHN LYDON, AS SPE-
CIAL REPRESENTATIVE FOR LORETTA
GULLEY (DECEASED)
Defendants 2019CH14490
5841 S MAPLEWOOD AVENUE
CHICAGO, IL 60629
NOTICE OF SALE
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that
pursuant to a Judgment of Foreclosure and
Sale entered in the above cause on January
14, 2022, an agent for The Judicial Sales
Corporation, will at 10:30 AM on April 18,
2022, at The Judicial Sales Corporation,
One South Wacker, 1st Floor Suite 35R,
Chicago, IL, 60606, sell at a public sale to
the highest bidder, as set forth below, the fol-
lowing described real estate:
Commonly known as 5841 S MAPLEWOOD
AVENUE, CHICAGO, IL 60629
Property Index No. 19-13-225-014-0000
The real estate is improved with a residence.
Sale terms: 25% down of the highest bid by
certified funds at the close of the sale
payable to The Judicial Sales Corporation.
No third party checks will be accepted. The
balance, including the Judicial Sale fee for
the Abandoned Residential Property Munic-
ipality Relief Fund, which is calculated on
residential real estate at the rate of $1 for
each $1,000 or fraction thereof of the
amount paid by the purchaser not to exceed
$300, in certified funds/or wire transfer, is
due within twenty-four (24) hours. No fee
shall be paid by the mortgagee acquiring the
residential real estate pursuant to its credit
bid at the sale or by any mortgagee, judg-
ment creditor, or other lienor acquiring the
residential real estate whose rights in and to
the residential real estate arose prior to the
sale. The subject property is subject to gen-
eral real estate taxes, special assessments,
or special taxes levied against said real es-
tate and is offered for sale without any rep-
resentation as to quality or quantity of title
and without recourse to Plaintiff and in "AS
IS" condition. The sale is further subject to
confirmation by the court.
Upon payment in full of the amount bid, the
purchaser will receive a Certificate of Sale
that will entitle the purchaser to a deed to the
real estate after confirmation of the sale.
The property will NOT be open for inspection
and plaintiff makes no representation as to
the condition of the property. Prospective
bidders are admonished to check the court
file to verify all information.
If this property is a condominium unit, the
purchaser of the unit at the foreclosure sale,
other than a mortgagee, shall pay the as-
sessments and the legal fees required by
The Condominium Property Act, 765 ILCS
605/9(g)(1) and (g)(4). If this property is a
condominium unit which is part of a common
interest community, the purchaser of the unit
at the foreclosure sale other than a mort-
gagee shall pay the assessments required
by The Condominium Property Act, 765
ILCS 605/18.5(g-1).
IF YOU ARE THE MORTGAGOR (HOME-
OWNER), YOU HAVE THE RIGHT TO RE-
MAIN IN POSSESSION FOR 30 DAYS
AFTER ENTRY OF AN ORDER OF POS-
SESSION, IN ACCORDANCE WITH SEC-
TION 15-1701(C) OF THE ILLINOIS
MORTGAGE FORECLOSURE LAW.
You will need a photo identification issued by
a government agency (driver's license, pass-
port, etc.) in order to gain entry into our
building and the foreclosure sale room in
Cook County and the same identification for
sales held at other county venues where
The Judicial Sales Corporation conducts
foreclosure sales.
For information, examine the court file,
CODILIS & ASSOCIATES, P.C. Plaintiff's At-
torneys, 15W030 NORTH FRONTAGE
ROAD, SUITE 100, BURR RIDGE, IL,
60527 (630) 794-9876
THE JUDICIAL SALES CORPORATION
One South Wacker Drive, 24th Floor,
Chicago, IL 60606-4650 (312) 236-SALE
You can also visit The Judicial Sales Corpo-
ration at www.tjsc.com for a 7 day status re-
port of pending sales.
CODILIS & ASSOCIATES, P.C.
15W030 NORTH FRONTAGE ROAD,
SUITE 100 BURR RIDGE IL, 60527
630-794-5300
E-Mail: pleadings@il.cslegal.com
Attorney File No. 14-19-11694
Attorney ARDC No. 00468002
Attorney Code. 21762
Case Number: 2019CH14490
TJSC#: 42-333
NOTE: Pursuant to the Fair Debt Collection
Practices Act, you are advised that Plaintiff's
attorney is deemed to be a debt collector at-
tempting to collect a debt and any informa-
tion obtained will be used for that purpose.
Case # 2019CH14490
I3189616

IN THE CIRCUIT COURT OF COOK
COUNTY, ILLINOIS COUNTY DEPART-
MENT - CHANCERY DIVISION
DEUTSCHE BANK NATIONAL TRUST
COMPANY, AS TRUSTEE FOR SOUND-
VIEW HOME LOAN TRUST 2005-OPT3,
ASSET-BACKED CERTIFICATES, SERIES
2005-OPT3 Plaintiff, -v.- UNKNOWN HEIRS
AND/OR LEGATEES OF GWENDOLYN A.
THOMAS, DECEASED, ANTHONY
THOMAS, DEVIN THOMAS A/K/A DEVIN
M. THOMAS, ALFRED THOMAS, JOHN
LYDON, AS SPECIAL REPRESENTATIVE
FOR GWENDOLYN A. THOMAS, DE-
CEASED, EDNA JOHNSON, COOK
COUNTY, ILLINOIS, STATE OF ILLINOIS,
UNKNOWN OWNERS AND NON-RECORD
CLAIMANTS, UNKNOWN OCCUPANTS
Defendants 20 CH 3644
9541 SOUTH CHARLES STREET
CHICAGO, IL 60643
NOTICE OF SALE
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that
pursuant to a Judgment of Foreclosure and
Sale entered in the above cause on January
21, 2022, an agent for The Judicial Sales
Corporation, will at 10:30 AM on April 22,
2022, at The Judicial Sales Corporation,
One South Wacker, 1st Floor Suite 35R,
Chicago, IL, 60606, sell at a public sale to
the highest bidder, as set forth below, the fol-
lowing described real estate:
Commonly known as 9541 SOUTH
CHARLES STREET, CHICAGO, IL 60643
Property Index No. 25-07-213-029-0000
The real estate is improved with a single
family residence.
The judgment amount was $275,458.88.
Sale terms: 25% down of the highest bid by
certified funds at the close of the sale
payable to The Judicial Sales Corporation.
No third party checks will be accepted. The
balance, including the Judicial Sale fee for
the Abandoned Residential Property Munic-
ipality Relief Fund, which is calculated on
residential real estate at the rate of $1 for
each $1,000 or fraction thereof of the
amount paid by the purchaser not to exceed
$300, in certified funds/or wire transfer, is
due within twenty-four (24) hours. No fee
shall be paid by the mortgagee acquiring the
residential real estate pursuant to its credit
bid at the sale or by any mortgagee, judg-
ment creditor, or other lienor acquiring the
residential real estate whose rights in and to
the residential real estate arose prior to the
sale. The subject property is subject to gen-
eral real estate taxes, special assessments,
or special taxes levied against said real es-
tate and is offered for sale without any rep-
resentation as to quality or quantity of title
and without recourse to Plaintiff and in "AS
IS" condition. The sale is further subject to
confirmation by the court.
Upon payment in full of the amount bid, the
purchaser will receive a Certificate of Sale
that will entitle the purchaser to a deed to the
real estate after confirmation of the sale.
The property will NOT be open for inspection
and plaintiff makes no representation as to
the condition of the property. Prospective
bidders are admonished to check the court
file to verify all information.
If this property is a condominium unit, the
purchaser of the unit at the foreclosure sale,
other than a mortgagee, shall pay the as-
sessments and the legal fees required by
The Condominium Property Act, 765 ILCS
605/9(g)(1) and (g)(4). If this property is a
condominium unit which is part of a common
interest community, the purchaser of the unit
at the foreclosure sale other than a mort-
gagee shall pay the assessments required
by The Condominium Property Act, 765
ILCS 605/18.5(g-1).
IF YOU ARE THE MORTGAGOR (HOME-
OWNER), YOU HAVE THE RIGHT TO RE-
MAIN IN POSSESSION FOR 30 DAYS
AFTER ENTRY OF AN ORDER OF POS-
SESSION, IN ACCORDANCE WITH SEC-
TION 15-1701(C) OF THE ILLINOIS
MORTGAGE FORECLOSURE LAW.
You will need a photo identification issued by
a government agency (driver's license, pass-
port, etc.) in order to gain entry into our
building and the foreclosure sale room in
Cook County and the same identification for
sales held at other county venues where
The Judicial Sales Corporation conducts
foreclosure sales.
For information, contact The sales clerk,
LOGS Legal Group LLP Plaintiff's Attorneys,
2121 WAUKEGAN RD., SUITE 301, Ban-
nockburn, IL, 60015 (847) 291-1717 For in-
formation call between the hours of 1pm -
3pm.. Please refer to file number 19-091856.
THE JUDICIAL SALES CORPORATION
One South Wacker Drive, 24th Floor,
Chicago, IL 60606-4650 (312) 236-SALE
You can also visit The Judicial Sales Corpo-
ration at www.tjsc.com for a 7 day status re-
port of pending sales.
LOGS Legal Group LLP
2121 WAUKEGAN RD., SUITE 301
Bannockburn IL, 60015 847-291-1717
E-Mail: ILNotices@logs.com
Attorney File No. 19-091856
Attorney Code. 42168
Case Number: 20 CH 3644
TJSC#: 42-528
NOTE: Pursuant to the Fair Debt Collection
Practices Act, you are advised that Plaintiff's
attorney is deemed to be a debt collector at-
tempting to collect a debt and any informa-
tion obtained will be used for that purpose.
Case # 20 CH 3644
I3189829
_________________________________

IN THE CIRCUIT COURT OF COOK
COUNTY, ILLINOIS COUNTY DEPART-
MENT - CHANCERY DIVISION MIDFIRST
BANK Plaintiff, -v.- JOHN R. SIMPSON, UN-
KNOWN OWNERS AND NON-RECORD
CLAIMANTS, UNKNOWN OCCUPANTS
Defendants 21 CH 3268
10123 SOUTH UNION AVENUE
CHICAGO, IL 60628
NOTICE OF SALE
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that
pursuant to a Judgment of Foreclosure and
Sale entered in the above cause on January
10, 2022, an agent for The Judicial Sales
Corporation, will at 10:30 AM on April 22,
2022, at The Judicial Sales Corporation,
One South Wacker, 1st Floor Suite 35R,
Chicago, IL, 60606, sell at a public sale to
the highest bidder, as set forth below, the fol-
lowing described real estate:
Commonly known as 10123 SOUTH UNION
AVENUE, CHICAGO, IL 60628
Property Index No. 25-09-318-009-0000
The real estate is improved with a single
family residence.
The judgment amount was $94,454.08.
Sale terms: 25% down of the highest bid by
certified funds at the close of the sale
payable to The Judicial Sales Corporation.
No third party checks will be accepted. The
balance, including the Judicial Sale fee for
the Abandoned Residential Property Munic-
ipality Relief Fund, which is calculated on
residential real estate at the rate of $1 for
each $1,000 or fraction thereof of the
amount paid by the purchaser not to exceed
$300, in certified funds/or wire transfer, is
due within twenty-four (24) hours. No fee
shall be paid by the mortgagee acquiring the
residential real estate pursuant to its credit
bid at the sale or by any mortgagee, judg-
ment creditor, or other lienor acquiring the
residential real estate whose rights in and to
the residential real estate arose prior to the
sale. The subject property is subject to gen-
eral real estate taxes, special assessments,
or special taxes levied against said real es-
tate and is offered for sale without any rep-
resentation as to quality or quantity of title
and without recourse to Plaintiff and in "AS
IS" condition. The sale is further subject to
confirmation by the court.
Upon payment in full of the amount bid, the
purchaser will receive a Certificate of Sale
that will entitle the purchaser to a deed to the
real estate after confirmation of the sale.
The property will NOT be open for inspection
and plaintiff makes no representation as to
the condition of the property. Prospective
bidders are admonished to check the court
file to verify all information.
If this property is a condominium unit, the
purchaser of the unit at the foreclosure sale,
other than a mortgagee, shall pay the as-
sessments and the legal fees required by
The Condominium Property Act, 765 ILCS
605/9(g)(1) and (g)(4). If this property is a
condominium unit which is part of a common
interest community, the purchaser of the unit
at the foreclosure sale other than a mort-
gagee shall pay the assessments required
by The Condominium Property Act, 765
ILCS 605/18.5(g-1).
IF YOU ARE THE MORTGAGOR (HOME-
OWNER), YOU HAVE THE RIGHT TO RE-
MAIN IN POSSESSION FOR 30 DAYS
AFTER ENTRY OF AN ORDER OF POS-
SESSION, IN ACCORDANCE WITH SEC-
TION 15-1701(C) OF THE ILLINOIS
MORTGAGE FORECLOSURE LAW.
You will need a photo identification issued by
a government agency (driver's license, pass-
port, etc.) in order to gain entry into our
building and the foreclosure sale room in
Cook County and the same identification for
sales held at other county venues where
The Judicial Sales Corporation conducts
foreclosure sales.
For information, contact The sales clerk,
LOGS Legal Group LLP Plaintiff's Attorneys,
2121 WAUKEGAN RD., SUITE 301, Ban-
nockburn, IL, 60015 (847) 291-1717 For in-
formation call between the hours of 1pm -
3pm.. Please refer to file number 21-094792.
THE JUDICIAL SALES CORPORATION
One South Wacker Drive, 24th Floor,
Chicago, IL 60606-4650 (312) 236-SALE
You can also visit The Judicial Sales Corpo-
ration at www.tjsc.com for a 7 day status re-
port of pending sales.
LOGS Legal Group LLP
2121 WAUKEGAN RD., SUITE 301
Bannockburn IL, 60015 847-291-1717
E-Mail: ILNotices@logs.com
Attorney File No. 21-094792
Attorney Code. 42168
Case Number: 21 CH 3268
TJSC#: 42-366
NOTE: Pursuant to the Fair Debt Collection
Practices Act, you are advised that Plaintiff's
attorney is deemed to be a debt collector at-
tempting to collect a debt and any informa-
tion obtained will be used for that purpose.
Case # 21 CH 3268
I3189820
_________________________________

IN THE CIRCUIT COURT OF COOK
COUNTY, ILLINOIS COUNTY DEPART-
MENT - CHANCERY DIVISION FEDERAL
HOME LOAN MORTGAGE CORPORA-
TION, AS TRUSTEE FOR THE BENEFIT
OF THE FREDDIE MAC SEASONED
CREDIT RISK TRANSFER TRUST, SERIES
2019-3 Plaintiff, -v.- GERALD NORDGREN,
SPECIAL REPRESENTATIVE OF FRANKIE
M WILSON, DECEASED, YVONNE WIL-
SON, UNKNOWN HEIRS AND LEGATEES
OF FRANKIE M WILSON, UNKNOWN
OWNERS AND NON-RECORD
CLAIMANTS
Defendants 21 CH 03182
7626 SOUTH HOYNE AVENUE
CHICAGO, IL 60620
NOTICE OF SALE
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that
pursuant to a Judgment of Foreclosure and
Sale entered in the above cause on Febru-
ary 28, 2022, an agent for The Judicial Sales
Corporation, will at 10:30 AM on April 26,
2022, at The Judicial Sales Corporation,
One South Wacker, 1st Floor Suite 35R,
Chicago, IL, 60606, sell at a public sale to
the highest bidder, as set forth below, the fol-
lowing described real estate:
Commonly known as 7626 SOUTH HOYNE
AVENUE, CHICAGO, IL 60620
Property Index No. 20-30-304-029-0000
The real estate is improved with a two story
single family home with one car detached
garage.
Sale terms: 25% down of the highest bid by
certified funds at the close of the sale
payable to The Judicial Sales Corporation.
No third party checks will be accepted. The
balance, including the Judicial Sale fee for
the Abandoned Residential Property Munic-
ipality Relief Fund, which is calculated on
residential real estate at the rate of $1 for
each $1,000 or fraction thereof of the
amount paid by the purchaser not to exceed
$300, in certified funds/or wire transfer, is
due within twenty-four (24) hours. No fee
shall be paid by the mortgagee acquiring the
residential real estate pursuant to its credit
bid at the sale or by any mortgagee, judg-
ment creditor, or other lienor acquiring the
residential real estate whose rights in and to
the residential real estate arose prior to the
sale. The subject property is subject to gen-
eral real estate taxes, special assessments,
or special taxes levied against said real es-
tate and is offered for sale without any rep-
resentation as to quality or quantity of title
and without recourse to Plaintiff and in "AS
IS" condition. The sale is further subject to
confirmation by the court.
Upon payment in full of the amount bid, the
purchaser will receive a Certificate of Sale
that will entitle the purchaser to a deed to the
real estate after confirmation of the sale.
The property will NOT be open for inspection
and plaintiff makes no representation as to
the condition of the property. Prospective
bidders are admonished to check the court
file to verify all information.
If this property is a condominium unit, the
purchaser of the unit at the foreclosure sale,
other than a mortgagee, shall pay the as-
sessments and the legal fees required by
The Condominium Property Act, 765 ILCS
605/9(g)(1) and (g)(4). If this property is a
condominium unit which is part of a common
interest community, the purchaser of the unit
at the foreclosure sale other than a mort-
gagee shall pay the assessments required
by The Condominium Property Act, 765
ILCS 605/18.5(g-1).
IF YOU ARE THE MORTGAGOR (HOME-
OWNER), YOU HAVE THE RIGHT TO RE-
MAIN IN POSSESSION FOR 30 DAYS
AFTER ENTRY OF AN ORDER OF POS-
SESSION, IN ACCORDANCE WITH SEC-
TION 15-1701(C) OF THE ILLINOIS
MORTGAGE FORECLOSURE LAW.
You will need a photo identification issued by
a government agency (driver's license, pass-
port, etc.) in order to gain entry into our
building and the foreclosure sale room in
Cook County and the same identification for
sales held at other county venues where
The Judicial Sales Corporation conducts
foreclosure sales.
MCCALLA RAYMER LEIBERT PIERCE,
LLC Plaintiff's Attorneys, One North Dear-
born Street, Suite 1200, Chicago, IL, 60602.
Tel No. (312) 346-9088.
THE JUDICIAL SALES CORPORATION
One South Wacker Drive, 24th Floor,
Chicago, IL 60606-4650 (312) 236-SALE
You can also visit The Judicial Sales Corpo-
ration at www.tjsc.com for a 7 day status re-
port of pending sales.
MCCALLA RAYMER LEIBERT PIERCE,
LLC One North Dearborn Street, Suite 1200
Chicago IL, 60602 312-346-9088
E-Mail: pleadings@mccalla.com
Attorney File No. 21-07350IL_683196
Attorney ARDC No. 61256
Attorney Code. 61256
Case Number: 21 CH 03182
TJSC#: 42-930
NOTE: Pursuant to the Fair Debt Collection
Practices Act, you are advised that Plaintiff's
attorney is deemed to be a debt collector at-
tempting to collect a debt and any informa-
tion obtained will be used for that purpose.
Case # 21 CH 03182
I3190244
_________________________________

IN THE CIRCUIT COURT OF COOK
COUNTY, ILLINOIS COUNTY DEPART-
MENT - CHANCERY DIVISION WILMING-
TON SAVINGS FUND SOCIETY, FSB, NOT
INDIVIDUALLY BUT SOLELY AS TRUSTEE
FOR FINANCE OF AMERICA STRUC-
TURED SECURITIES ACQUISITION
TRUST 2018-HB1 Plaintiff, -v.- ANDRE
GILBERT, UNITED STATES OF AMERICA -
SECRETARY OF HOUSING AND URBAN
DEVELOPMENT, UNKNOWN HEIRS AND
LEGATEES OF RUBY M. GILBERT, UN-
KNOWN OWNERS AND NONRECORD
CLAIMANTS, JULIE FOX, AS SPECIAL
REPRESENTATIVE FOR RUBY M.
GILBERT (DECEASED)
Defendants 2021CH04374
6526 S BELL AVENUE CHICAGO, IL 60636
NOTICE OF SALE
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that
pursuant to a Judgment of Foreclosure and
Sale entered in the above cause on January
3, 2022, an agent for The Judicial Sales Cor-
poration, will at 10:30 AM on April 25, 2022,
at The Judicial Sales Corporation, One
South Wacker, 1st Floor Suite 35R, Chicago,
IL, 60606, sell at a public sale to the highest
bidder, as set forth below, the following de-
scribed real estate:
Commonly known as 6526 S BELL AV-
ENUE, CHICAGO, IL 60636
Property Index No. 20-19-117-034-0000
The real estate is improved with a single
family residence.
Sale terms: 25% down of the highest bid by
certified funds at the close of the sale
payable to The Judicial Sales Corporation.
No third party checks will be accepted. The
balance, including the Judicial Sale fee for
the Abandoned Residential Property Munic-
ipality Relief Fund, which is calculated on
residential real estate at the rate of $1 for
each $1,000 or fraction thereof of the
amount paid by the purchaser not to exceed
$300, in certified funds/or wire transfer, is
due within twenty-four (24) hours. No fee
shall be paid by the mortgagee acquiring the
residential real estate pursuant to its credit
bid at the sale or by any mortgagee, judg-
ment creditor, or other lienor acquiring the
residential real estate whose rights in and to
the residential real estate arose prior to the
sale. The subject property is subject to gen-
eral real estate taxes, special assessments,
or special taxes levied against said real es-
tate and is offered for sale without any rep-
resentation as to quality or quantity of title
and without recourse to Plaintiff and in "AS
IS" condition. The sale is further subject to
confirmation by the court.
Upon payment in full of the amount bid, the
purchaser will receive a Certificate of Sale
that will entitle the purchaser to a deed to the
real estate after confirmation of the sale.
Where a sale of real estate is made to satisfy
a lien prior to that of the United States, the
United States shall have one year from the
date of sale within which to redeem, except
that with respect to a lien arising under the
internal revenue laws the period shall be 120
days or the period allowable for redemption
under State law, whichever is longer, and in
any case in which, under the provisions of
section 505 of the Housing Act of 1950, as
amended (12 U.S.C. 1701k), and subsection
(d) of section 3720 of title 38 of the United
States Code, the right to redeem does not
arise, there shall be no right of redemption.
The property will NOT be open for inspection
and plaintiff makes no representation as to
the condition of the property. Prospective
bidders are admonished to check the court
file to verify all information.
If this property is a condominium unit, the
purchaser of the unit at the foreclosure sale,
other than a mortgagee, shall pay the as-
sessments and the legal fees required by
The Condominium Property Act, 765 ILCS
605/9(g)(1) and (g)(4). If this property is a
condominium unit which is part of a common
interest community, the purchaser of the unit
at the foreclosure sale other than a mort-
gagee shall pay the assessments required
by The Condominium Property Act, 765
ILCS 605/18.5(g-1).
IF YOU ARE THE MORTGAGOR (HOME-
OWNER), YOU HAVE THE RIGHT TO RE-
MAIN IN POSSESSION FOR 30 DAYS
AFTER ENTRY OF AN ORDER OF POS-
SESSION, IN ACCORDANCE WITH SEC-
TION 15-1701(C) OF THE ILLINOIS
MORTGAGE FORECLOSURE LAW.
You will need a photo identification issued by
a government agency (driver's license, pass-
port, etc.) in order to gain entry into our
building and the foreclosure sale room in
Cook County and the same identification for
sales held at other county venues where
The Judicial Sales Corporation conducts
foreclosure sales.
For information, examine the court file,
CODILIS & ASSOCIATES, P.C. Plaintiff's At-
torneys, 15W030 NORTH FRONTAGE
ROAD, SUITE 100, BURR RIDGE, IL,
60527 (630) 794-9876
THE JUDICIAL SALES CORPORATION
One South Wacker Drive, 24th Floor,
Chicago, IL 60606-4650 (312) 236-SALE
You can also visit The Judicial Sales Corpo-
ration at www.tjsc.com for a 7 day status re-
port of pending sales.
CODILIS & ASSOCIATES, P.C.
15W030 NORTH FRONTAGE ROAD,
SUITE 100 BURR RIDGE IL, 60527
630-794-5300
E-Mail: pleadings@il.cslegal.com
Attorney File No. 14-21-02726
Attorney ARDC No. 00468002
Attorney Code. 21762
Case Number: 2021CH04374
TJSC#: 42-146
NOTE: Pursuant to the Fair Debt Collection
Practices Act, you are advised that Plaintiff's
attorney is deemed to be a debt collector at-
tempting to collect a debt and any informa-
tion obtained will be used for that purpose.
Case # 2021CH04374
I3190476
_________________________________

IN THE CIRCUIT COURT OF COOK
COUNTY, ILLINOIS COUNTY DEPART-
MENT - CHANCERY DIVISION
DEUTSCHE BANK TRUST COMPANY
AMERICAS, AS TRUSTEE FOR RESIDEN-
TIAL ACCREDIT LOANS, INC. MORT-
GAGE ASSET BACKED PASS THROUGH 
CERTIFICATES SERIES 2006-WS11;
Plaintiff, vs. UNKNOWN HEIRS AND LEGA-
TEES OF PETE KARAHALIOS
GEORGIA KARAHALIOS; PATRICIA KARA-
HALIOS, INDIVIDUALLY AND AS INDE-
PENDENT ADMINISTRATOR OF THE
ESTATE OF PETE KARAHALIOS; PERI-
CLES KARAHALIOS; ESTATE OF PETE
KARAHALIOS; UNKNOWN OWNERS AND
NONRECORD CLAIMANTS; 
Defendants, 21 CH 4343
NOTICE OF SALE
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that
pursuant to a Judgment of Foreclosure and
Sale entered in the above entitled cause In-
tercounty Judicial Sales Corporation will on
Monday, May 2, 2022 at the hour of 11 a.m.
in their office at 120 West Madison Street,
Suite 718A, Chicago, Illinois, sell at public
auction to the highest bidder for cash, as set
forth below, the following described mort-
gaged real estate:
P.I.N. 19-24-419-027-0000.
Commonly known as 6918 South Artesian
Avenue, Chicago, IL 60629.
The mortgaged real estate is improved with
a single family residence. If the subject mort-
gaged real estate is a unit of a common in-
terest community, the purchaser of the unit
other than a mortgagee shall pay the as-
sessments required by subsection (g-1) of
Section 18.5 of the Condominium Property
Act. Sale terms: 10% down by certified
funds, balance, by certified funds, within 24
hours. No refunds. The property will NOT be
open for inspection.
For information call Law Clerk at Plaintiff's
Attorney, The Wirbicki Law Group, 33 West
Monroe Street, Chicago, Illinois 60603.
(312) 360-9455. W20-0203 ADC
INTERCOUNTY JUDICIAL SALES COR-
PORATION intercountyjudicialsales.com
I3190606
_________________________________

IN THE CIRCUIT COURT OF COOK
COUNTY, ILLINOIS COUNTY DEPART-
MENT - CHANCERY DIVISION NATION-
STAR MORTGAGE LLC DBA CHAMPION
MORTGAGE COMPANY; Plaintiff, vs. 
THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA SEC-
RETARY OF  HOUSING AND URBAN DE-
VELOPMENT; UNKNOWN OWNERS
AND NONRECORD CLAIMANTS; UN-
KNOWN HEIRS AND LEGATEES OF ELIZ-
ABETH ADAMS, DECEASED; HARRY
ADAMS; GLADYS SANDERS; BARBARA
JOHNSON; GERALD NORDGREN, AS
SPECIAL REPRESENTATIVE TO ELIZA-
BETH ADAMS, DECEASED;
Defendants, 19 CH 12334
NOTICE OF SALE
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that
pursuant to a Judgment of Foreclosure and
Sale entered in the above entitled cause In-
tercounty Judicial Sales Corporation will on
Wednesday, May 4, 2022 at the hour of 11
a.m. in their office at 120 West Madison
Street, Suite 718A, Chicago, Illinois, sell at
public auction to the highest bidder for cash,
as set forth below, the following described
mortgaged real estate:
P.I.N. 19-25-318-038-0000.
Commonly known as 3116 West Columbus
Avenue, Chicago, IL 60652.
The mortgaged real estate is improved with
a single family residence. If the subject mort-
gaged real estate is a unit of a common in-
terest community, the purchaser of the unit
other than a mortgagee shall pay the as-
sessments required by subsection (g-1) of
Section 18.5 of the Condominium Property
Act. Sale terms: 10% down by certified
funds, balance, by certified funds, within 24
hours. No refunds. The property will NOT be
open for inspection.
For information call Sales Department at
Plaintiff's Attorney, Manley Deas Kochalski,
LLC, One East Wacker Drive, Chicago, Illi-
nois 60601. (614) 220-5611. 19-029596 F2
INTERCOUNTY JUDICIAL SALES COR-
PORATION intercountyjudicialsales.com
I3190655

IN THE CIRCUIT COURT OF COOK
COUNTY, ILLINOIS COUNTY DEPART-
MENT - CHANCERY DIVISION BAYVIEW
LOAN SERVICING, LLC Plaintiff, -v.-
DAYANA GUZMAN, CTF ASSET MANAGE-
MENT LLC, ILLINOIS HOUSING DEVEL-
OPMENT AUTHORITY
Defendants 2019CH11339
3701 W 80TH STREET CHICAGO, IL 60652
NOTICE OF SALE
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that
pursuant to a Judgment of Foreclosure and
Sale entered in the above cause on January
27, 2022, an agent for The Judicial Sales
Corporation, will at 10:30 AM on April 29,
2022, at The Judicial Sales Corporation,
One South Wacker, 1st Floor Suite 35R,
Chicago, IL, 60606, sell at a public sale to
the highest bidder, as set forth below, the fol-
lowing described real estate: Commonly
known as 3701 W 80TH STREET,
CHICAGO, IL 60652
Property Index No. 19-35-107-024-0000
The real estate is improved with a single
family residence.
Sale terms: 25% down of the highest bid by
certified funds at the close of the sale
payable to The Judicial Sales Corporation.
No third party checks will be accepted. The
balance, including the Judicial Sale fee for
the Abandoned Residential Property Munic-
ipality Relief Fund, which is calculated on
residential real estate at the rate of $1 for
each $1,000 or fraction thereof of the
amount paid by the purchaser not to exceed
$300, in certified funds/or wire transfer, is
due within twenty-four (24) hours. No fee
shall be paid by the mortgagee acquiring the
residential real estate pursuant to its credit
bid at the sale or by any mortgagee, judg-
ment creditor, or other lienor acquiring the
residential real estate whose rights in and to
the residential real estate arose prior to the
sale. The subject property is subject to gen-
eral real estate taxes, special assessments,
or special taxes levied against said real es-
tate and is offered for sale without any rep-
resentation as to quality or quantity of title
and without recourse to Plaintiff and in "AS
IS" condition. The sale is further subject to
confirmation by the court.
Upon payment in full of the amount bid, the
purchaser will receive a Certificate of Sale
that will entitle the purchaser to a deed to the
real estate after confirmation of the sale.
The property will NOT be open for inspection
and plaintiff makes no representation as to
the condition of the property. Prospective
bidders are admonished to check the court
file to verify all information.
If this property is a condominium unit, the
purchaser of the unit at the foreclosure sale,
other than a mortgagee, shall pay the as-
sessments and the legal fees required by
The Condominium Property Act, 765 ILCS
605/9(g)(1) and (g)(4). If this property is a
condominium unit which is part of a common
interest community, the purchaser of the unit
at the foreclosure sale other than a mort-
gagee shall pay the assessments required
by The Condominium Property Act, 765
ILCS 605/18.5(g-1).
IF YOU ARE THE MORTGAGOR (HOME-
OWNER), YOU HAVE THE RIGHT TO RE-
MAIN IN POSSESSION FOR 30 DAYS
AFTER ENTRY OF AN ORDER OF POS-
SESSION, IN ACCORDANCE WITH SEC-
TION 15-1701(C) OF THE ILLINOIS
MORTGAGE FORECLOSURE LAW.
You will need a photo identification issued by
a government agency (driver's license, pass-
port, etc.) in order to gain entry into our
building and the foreclosure sale room in
Cook County and the same identification for
sales held at other county venues where
The Judicial Sales Corporation conducts
foreclosure sales. For information, examine
the court file, CODILIS & ASSOCIATES,
P.C. Plaintiff's Attorneys, 15W030 NORTH
FRONTAGE ROAD, SUITE 100, BURR
RIDGE, IL, 60527 (630) 794-9876
THE JUDICIAL SALES CORPORATION
One South Wacker Drive, 24th Floor,
Chicago, IL 60606-4650 (312) 236-SALE
You can also visit The Judicial Sales Corpo-
ration at www.tjsc.com for a 7 day status re-
port of pending sales.
CODILIS & ASSOCIATES, P.C.
15W030 NORTH FRONTAGE ROAD,
SUITE 100 BURR RIDGE IL, 60527
630-794-5300 E-Mail: pleadings@il.csle-
gal.com Attorney File No. 14-19-09034
Attorney ARDC No. 00468002
Attorney Code. 21762
Case Number: 2019CH11339
TJSC#: 42-498
NOTE: Pursuant to the Fair Debt Collection
Practices Act, you are advised that Plaintiff's
attorney is deemed to be a debt collector at-
tempting to collect a debt and any informa-
tion obtained will be used for that purpose.
Case # 2019CH11339
I3191003

IN THE CIRCUIT COURT OF COOK
COUNTY, ILLINOIS COUNTY DEPART-
MENT - CHANCERY DIVISION U.S. BANK
NATIONAL ASSOCIATION, AS TRUSTEE,
SUCCESSOR IN INTEREST TO BANK OF
AMERICA NATIONAL ASSOCIATION, AS
TRUSTEE, SUCCESSOR BY MERGER TO
LASALLE BANK NATIONAL ASSOCIA-
TION, AS TRUSTEE FOR RESIDENTIAL
ASSET MORTGAGE PRODUCTS, INC.,
MORTGAGE ASSET-BACKED PASS-
THROUGH CERTIFICATES, SERIES 2007-
RP2 Plaintiff, -v.- JOSE LUIS CHAVEZ,
RUTH E. GONZALES-CHAVEZ
Defendants 2020CH00721
4508 S. KEATING AVENUE
CHICAGO, IL 60632
NOTICE OF SALE
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that
pursuant to a Judgment of Foreclosure and
Sale entered in the above cause on January
25, 2022, an agent for The Judicial Sales
Corporation, will at 10:30 AM on April 27,
2022, at The Judicial Sales Corporation,
One South Wacker, 1st Floor Suite 35R,
Chicago, IL, 60606, sell at a public sale to
the highest bidder, as set forth below, the fol-
lowing described real estate: Commonly
known as 4508 S. KEATING AVENUE,
CHICAGO, IL 60632
Property Index No. 19-03-308-036-0000
The real estate is improved with a single
family residence.
Sale terms: 25% down of the highest bid by
certified funds at the close of the sale
payable to The Judicial Sales Corporation.
No third party checks will be accepted. The
balance, including the Judicial Sale fee for
the Abandoned Residential Property Munic-
ipality Relief Fund, which is calculated on
residential real estate at the rate of $1 for
each $1,000 or fraction thereof of the
amount paid by the purchaser not to exceed
$300, in certified funds/or wire transfer, is
due within twenty-four (24) hours. No fee
shall be paid by the mortgagee acquiring the
residential real estate pursuant to its credit
bid at the sale or by any mortgagee, judg-
ment creditor, or other lienor acquiring the
residential real estate whose rights in and to
the residential real estate arose prior to the
sale. The subject property is subject to gen-
eral real estate taxes, special assessments,
or special taxes levied against said real es-
tate and is offered for sale without any rep-
resentation as to quality or quantity of title
and without recourse to Plaintiff and in "AS
IS" condition. The sale is further subject to
confirmation by the court.
Upon payment in full of the amount bid, the
purchaser will receive a Certificate of Sale
that will entitle the purchaser to a deed to the
real estate after confirmation of the sale.
The property will NOT be open for inspection
and plaintiff makes no representation as to
the condition of the property. Prospective
bidders are admonished to check the court
file to verify all information.
If this property is a condominium unit, the
purchaser of the unit at the foreclosure sale,
other than a mortgagee, shall pay the as-
sessments and the legal fees required by
The Condominium Property Act, 765 ILCS
605/9(g)(1) and (g)(4). If this property is a
condominium unit which is part of a common
interest community, the purchaser of the unit
at the foreclosure sale other than a mort-
gagee shall pay the assessments required
by The Condominium Property Act, 765
ILCS 605/18.5(g-1).
IF YOU ARE THE MORTGAGOR (HOME-
OWNER), YOU HAVE THE RIGHT TO RE-
MAIN IN POSSESSION FOR 30 DAYS
AFTER ENTRY OF AN ORDER OF POS-
SESSION, IN ACCORDANCE WITH SEC-
TION 15-1701(C) OF THE ILLINOIS
MORTGAGE FORECLOSURE LAW.
You will need a photo identification issued by
a government agency (driver's license, pass-
port, etc.) in order to gain entry into our
building and the foreclosure sale room in
Cook County and the same identification for
sales held at other county venues where
The Judicial Sales Corporation conducts
foreclosure sales. For information, examine
the court file, CODILIS & ASSOCIATES,
P.C. Plaintiff's Attorneys, 15W030 NORTH
FRONTAGE ROAD, SUITE 100, BURR
RIDGE, IL, 60527 (630) 794-9876
THE JUDICIAL SALES CORPORATION
One South Wacker Drive, 24th Floor,
Chicago, IL 60606-4650 (312) 236-SALE
You can also visit The Judicial Sales Corpo-
ration at www.tjsc.com for a 7 day status re-
port of pending sales.
CODILIS & ASSOCIATES, P.C.
15W030 NORTH FRONTAGE ROAD,
SUITE 100 BURR RIDGE IL, 60527
630-794-5300 E-Mail: pleadings@il.csle-
gal.com Attorney File No. 14-20-00054
Attorney ARDC No. 00468002 Attorney
Code. 21762 Case Number: 2020CH00721
TJSC#: 42-674 NOTE: Pursuant to the Fair
Debt Collection Practices Act, you are ad-
vised that Plaintiff's attorney is deemed to be
a debt collector attempting to collect a debt
and any information obtained will be used for
that purpose. Case # 2020CH00721
I3190981_________________________________

IN THE CIRCUIT COURT OF COOK
COUNTY, ILLINOIS COUNTY DEPART-
MENT - CHANCERY DIVISION WILMING-
TON SAVINGS FUND SOCIETY, FSB,
D/B/A CHRISTIANA TRUST, NOT IN ITS IN-
DIVIDUAL CAPACITY BUT SOLELY AS
CERTIFICATE TRUSTEE FOR NRP
MORTGAGE TRUST I Plaintiff, -v.- GRANT
STONE LLC, CHANTAL J. GRANT, UN-
KNOWN OWNERS AND NONRECORD
CLAIMANTS Defendants 2021 CH 03253
5439 S FEDERAL ST A/K/A 5441 S FED-
ERAL ST CHICAGO, IL 60609
NOTICE OF SALE
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that
pursuant to a Judgment of Foreclosure and
Sale entered in the above cause on Febru-
ary 25, 2022, an agent for The Judicial Sales
Corporation, will at 10:30 AM on April 27,
2022, at The Judicial Sales Corporation,
One South Wacker, 1st Floor Suite 35R,
Chicago, IL, 60606, sell at a public sale to
the highest bidder, as set forth below, the fol-
lowing described real estate: Commonly
known as 5439 S FEDERAL ST A/K/A 5441
S FEDERAL ST, CHICAGO, IL 60609
Property Index No. 20-09-422-048-0000
The real estate is improved with a commer-
cial property. Sale terms: 25% down of the
highest bid by certified funds at the close of
the sale payable to The Judicial Sales Cor-
poration.  No third party checks will be ac-
cepted. The balance, including the Judicial
Sale fee for the Abandoned Residential
Property Municipality Relief Fund, which is
calculated on residential real estate at the
rate of $1 for each $1,000 or fraction thereof
of the amount paid by the purchaser not to
exceed $300, in certified funds/or wire trans-
fer, is due within twenty-four (24) hours. No
fee shall be paid by the mortgagee acquiring
the residential real estate pursuant to its
credit bid at the sale or by any mortgagee,
judgment creditor, or other lienor acquiring
the residential real estate whose rights in
and to the residential real estate arose prior
to the sale. The subject property is subject
to general real estate taxes, special assess-
ments, or special taxes levied against said
real estate and is offered for sale without any
representation as to quality or quantity of title
and without recourse to Plaintiff and in "AS
IS" condition. The sale is further subject to
confirmation by the court.
Upon payment in full of the amount bid, the
purchaser will receive a Certificate of Sale
that will entitle the purchaser to a deed to the
real estate after confirmation of the sale.
The property will NOT be open for inspection
and plaintiff makes no representation as to
the condition of the property. Prospective
bidders are admonished to check the court
file to verify all information.
If this property is a condominium unit, the
purchaser of the unit at the foreclosure sale,
other than a mortgagee, shall pay the as-
sessments and the legal fees required by
The Condominium Property Act, 765 ILCS
605/9(g)(1) and (g)(4). If this property is a
condominium unit which is part of a common
interest community, the purchaser of the unit
at the foreclosure sale other than a mort-
gagee shall pay the assessments required
by The Condominium Property Act, 765
ILCS 605/18.5(g-1).
IF YOU ARE THE MORTGAGOR (HOME-
OWNER), YOU HAVE THE RIGHT TO RE-
MAIN IN POSSESSION FOR 30 DAYS
AFTER ENTRY OF AN ORDER OF POS-
SESSION, IN ACCORDANCE WITH SEC-
TION 15-1701(C) OF THE ILLINOIS
MORTGAGE FORECLOSURE LAW.
You will need a photo identification issued by
a government agency (driver's license, pass-
port, etc.) in order to gain entry into our
building and the foreclosure sale room in
Cook County and the same identification for
sales held at other county venues where
The Judicial Sales Corporation conducts
foreclosure sales. For information, examine
the court file, CODILIS & ASSOCIATES,
P.C. Plaintiff's Attorneys, 15W030 NORTH
FRONTAGE ROAD, SUITE 100, BURR
RIDGE, IL, 60527 (630) 794-9876
THE JUDICIAL SALES CORPORATION
One South Wacker Drive, 24th Floor,
Chicago, IL 60606-4650 (312) 236-SALE
You can also visit The Judicial Sales Corpo-
ration at www.tjsc.com for a 7 day status re-
port of pending sales.
CODILIS & ASSOCIATES, P.C.
15W030 NORTH FRONTAGE ROAD,
SUITE 100 BURR RIDGE IL, 60527
630-794-5300 E-Mail: pleadings@il.csle-
gal.com Attorney File No. 14-20-04730
Attorney ARDC No. 00468002 Attorney
Code. 21762 Case Number: 2021 CH 03253
TJSC#: 42-1092
NOTE: Pursuant to the Fair Debt Collection
Practices Act, you are advised that Plaintiff's
attorney is deemed to be a debt collector at-
tempting to collect a debt and any informa-
tion obtained will be used for that purpose.
Case # 2021 CH 03253
I3190991
_________________________________

IN THE CIRCUIT COURT OF COOK
COUNTY, ILLINOIS COUNTY DEPART-
MENT - CHANCERY DIVISION
WILMINGTON SAVINGS FUND SOCIETY,
FSB, NOT IN ITS INDIVIDUAL CAPACITY
BUT SOLELY AS OWNER TRUSTEE FOR
CASCADE FUNDING MORTGAGE TRUST
HB5 Plaintiff, -v.- CONNILUS STOKES,
UNITED STATES OF AMERICA - DEPART-
MENT OF HOUSING AND URBAN DEVEL-
OPMENT, MICHAEL STOKES, LISA
SMITH, IASHA FORD, UNKNOWN HEIRS
AND LEGATEES OF ALBERT STOKES JR.,
UNKNOWN OWNERS AND NONRECORD
CLAIMANTS, STATE OF ILLINOIS - DE-
PARTMENT OF REVENUE, GERALD
NORDGREN, AS SPECIAL REPRESENTA-
TIVE FOR ALBERT STOKES (DECEASED)
Defendants 2021CH03908
6921 SOUTH WOLCOTT AVENUE
CHICAGO, IL 60636
NOTICE OF SALE
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that
pursuant to a Judgment of Foreclosure and
Sale entered in the above cause on January
28, 2022, an agent for The Judicial Sales
Corporation, will at 10:30 AM on May 2,
2022, at The Judicial Sales Corporation,
One South Wacker, 1st Floor Suite 35R,
Chicago, IL, 60606, sell at a public sale to
the highest bidder, as set forth below, the fol-
lowing described real estate: Commonly
known as 6921 SOUTH WOLCOTT AV-
ENUE, CHICAGO, IL 60636
Property Index No. 20-19-418-014-0000 The
real estate is improved with a single family
residence.
Sale terms: 25% down of the highest bid by
certified funds at the close of the sale
payable to The Judicial Sales Corporation.
No third party checks will be accepted. The
balance, including the Judicial Sale fee for
the Abandoned Residential Property Munic-
ipality Relief Fund, which is calculated on
residential real estate at the rate of $1 for
each $1,000 or fraction thereof of the
amount paid by the purchaser not to exceed
$300, in certified funds/or wire transfer, is
due within twenty-four (24) hours. No fee
shall be paid by the mortgagee acquiring the
residential real estate pursuant to its credit
bid at the sale or by any mortgagee, judg-
ment creditor, or other lienor acquiring the
residential real estate whose rights in and to
the residential real estate arose prior to the
sale. The subject property is subject to gen-
eral real estate taxes, special assessments,
or special taxes levied against said real es-
tate and is offered for sale without any rep-
resentation as to quality or quantity of title
and without recourse to Plaintiff and in "AS
IS" condition. The sale is further subject to
confirmation by the court. Upon payment in
full of the amount bid, the purchaser will re-
ceive a Certificate of Sale that will entitle the
purchaser to a deed to the real estate after
confirmation of the sale.
Where a sale of real estate is made to satisfy
a lien prior to that of the United States, the
United States shall have one year from the
date of sale within which to redeem, except
that with respect to a lien arising under the
internal revenue laws the period shall be 120
days or the period allowable for redemption
under State law, whichever is longer, and in
any case in which, under the provisions of
section 505 of the Housing Act of 1950, as
amended (12 U.S.C. 1701k), and subsection
(d) of section 3720 of title 38 of the United
States Code, the right to redeem does not
arise, there shall be no right of redemption.
The property will NOT be open for inspection
and plaintiff makes no representation as to
the condition of the property. Prospective
bidders are admonished to check the court
file to verify all information. If this property is
a condominium unit, the purchaser of the
unit at the foreclosure sale, other than a
mortgagee, shall pay the assessments and
the legal fees required by The Condominium
Property Act, 765 ILCS 605/9(g)(1) and
(g)(4). If this property is a condominium unit
which is part of a common interest commu-
nity, the purchaser of the unit at the foreclo-
sure sale other than a mortgagee shall pay
the assessments required by The Condo-
minium Property Act, 765 ILCS 605/18.5(g-
1). IF YOU ARE THE MORTGAGOR
(HOMEOWNER), YOU HAVE THE RIGHT
TO REMAIN IN POSSESSION FOR 30
DAYS AFTER ENTRY OF AN ORDER OF
POSSESSION, IN ACCORDANCE WITH
SECTION 15-1701(C) OF THE ILLINOIS
MORTGAGE FORECLOSURE LAW. You
will need a photo identification issued by a
government agency (driver's license, pass-
port, etc.) in order to gain entry into our
building and the foreclosure sale room in
Cook County and the same identification for
sales held at other county venues where
The Judicial Sales Corporation conducts
foreclosure sales. For information, examine
the court file, CODILIS & ASSOCIATES,
P.C. Plaintiff's Attorneys, 15W030 NORTH
FRONTAGE ROAD, SUITE 100, BURR
RIDGE, IL, 60527 (630) 794-9876 THE JU-
DICIAL SALES CORPORATION One South
Wacker Drive, 24th Floor, Chicago, IL
60606-4650 (312) 236-SALE You can also
visit The Judicial Sales Corporation at
www.tjsc.com for a 7 day status report of
pending sales. CODILIS & ASSOCIATES,
P.C. 15W030 NORTH FRONTAGE ROAD,
SUITE 100 BURR RIDGE IL, 60527 630-
794-5300 E-Mail: pleadings@il.cslegal.com
Attorney File No. 14-20-04355
Attorney ARDC No. 00468002
Attorney Code. 21762
Case Number: 2021CH03908
TJSC#: 42-483 NOTE: Pursuant to the Fair
Debt Collection Practices Act, you are ad-
vised that Plaintiff's attorney is deemed to be
a debt collector attempting to collect a debt
and any information obtained will be used for
that purpose.
Case # 2021CH03908
I3191221
________________________________

IN THE CIRCUIT COURT OF COOK
COUNTY, ILLINOIS COUNTY DEPART-
MENT - CHANCERY DIVISION WILMING-
TON SAVINGS FUND SOCIETY, FSB AS
OWNER TRUSTEE OF THE RESIDENTIAL
CREDIT  OPPORTUNITIES TRUST VI-A;
Plaintiff, vs. CYNTHIA CRUMP; NEW PENN
FINANCIAL, LLC DBA SHELLPOINT
MORTGAGE SERVICING AS ASSIGNEE
OF  DITECH FINANCIAL, LLC;
Defendants, 17 CH 12250
NOTICE OF SALE
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that
pursuant to a Judgment of Foreclosure and
Sale entered in the above entitled cause In-
tercounty Judicial Sales Corporation will on
Tuesday, May 10, 2022 at the hour of 11
a.m. in their office at 120 West Madison
Street, Suite 718A, Chicago, Illinois, sell at
public auction to the highest bidder for cash,
as set forth below, the following described
mortgaged real estate: Commonly known as
6131 S. Rockwell St., Chicago, IL 60629.
P.I.N. 19-13-420-010-0000.
The mortgaged real estate is improved with
a multi-family residence. The successful pur-
chaser is entitled to possession of the prop-
erty only. The purchaser may only obtain
possession of units within the multi-unit
property occupied by individuals named in
the order of possession.
Sale terms: 10% down by certified funds,
balance, by certified funds, within 24 hours.
No refunds. The property will NOT be open
for inspection. For information call Mr.
Stephen G. Daday at Plaintiff's Attorney,
Klein, Daday, Aretos & O'Donoghue, LLC,
1051 Perimeter Drive, Schaumburg, Illinois
60173. (847) 590-8700. Crump
INTERCOUNTY JUDICIAL SALES COR-
PORATION intercountyjudicialsales.com
I3191266
_________________________________

Use The Want Ads
(773) 523-3663

Deadline Tuesday 12 p.m. noon

Use The Want Ads
(773) 523-3663

Deadline Tuesday 12 p.m. noon

IN THE CIRCUIT COURT OF COOK
COUNTY, ILLINOIS COUNTY DEPART-
MENT - CHANCERY DIVISION CITIMORT-
GAGE, INC. Plaintiff, -v.- JUAN GONZALEZ,
UNKNOWN OWNERS AND NONRECORD
CLAIMANTS, UNKNOWN HEIRS AND
LEGATEES OF SANTA S. SANCHEZ A/K/A
SANTA SANABRIA SANCHEZ, GERALD
NORDGREN, AS SPECIAL REPRESENTA-
TIVE FOR SANTA S. SANCHEZ A/K/A
SANTA SANABRIA SANCHEZ (DE-
CEASED), ROBERTO GONZALEZ
SANABRIA, STATE OF ILLINOIS - DE-
PARTMENT OF REVENUE
Defendants 2018CH15068
5045 S LOOMIS BLVD CHICAGO, IL 60609
NOTICE OF SALE
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that
pursuant to a Judgment of Foreclosure and
Sale entered in the above cause on Decem-
ber 28, 2021, an agent for The Judicial Sales
Corporation, will at 10:30 AM on April 20,
2022, at The Judicial Sales Corporation,
One South Wacker, 1st Floor Suite 35R,
Chicago, IL, 60606, sell at a public sale to
the highest bidder, as set forth below, the fol-
lowing described real estate:
Commonly known as 5045 S LOOMIS
BLVD, CHICAGO, IL 60609
Property Index No. 20-08-128-018-0000
The real estate is improved with a single
family residence.
Sale terms: 25% down of the highest bid by
certified funds at the close of the sale
payable to The Judicial Sales Corporation.
No third party checks will be accepted. The
balance, including the Judicial Sale fee for
the Abandoned Residential Property Munic-
ipality Relief Fund, which is calculated on
residential real estate at the rate of $1 for
each $1,000 or fraction thereof of the
amount paid by the purchaser not to exceed
$300, in certified funds/or wire transfer, is
due within twenty-four (24) hours. No fee
shall be paid by the mortgagee acquiring the
residential real estate pursuant to its credit
bid at the sale or by any mortgagee, judg-
ment creditor, or other lienor acquiring the
residential real estate whose rights in and to
the residential real estate arose prior to the
sale. The subject property is subject to gen-
eral real estate taxes, special assessments,
or special taxes levied against said real es-
tate and is offered for sale without any rep-
resentation as to quality or quantity of title
and without recourse to Plaintiff and in "AS
IS" condition. The sale is further subject to
confirmation by the court.
Upon payment in full of the amount bid, the
purchaser will receive a Certificate of Sale
that will entitle the purchaser to a deed to the
real estate after confirmation of the sale.
The property will NOT be open for inspection
and plaintiff makes no representation as to
the condition of the property. Prospective
bidders are admonished to check the court
file to verify all information.
If this property is a condominium unit, the
purchaser of the unit at the foreclosure sale,
other than a mortgagee, shall pay the as-
sessments and the legal fees required by
The Condominium Property Act, 765 ILCS
605/9(g)(1) and (g)(4). If this property is a
condominium unit which is part of a common
interest community, the purchaser of the unit
at the foreclosure sale other than a mort-
gagee shall pay the assessments required
by The Condominium Property Act, 765
ILCS 605/18.5(g-1).
IF YOU ARE THE MORTGAGOR (HOME-
OWNER), YOU HAVE THE RIGHT TO RE-
MAIN IN POSSESSION FOR 30 DAYS
AFTER ENTRY OF AN ORDER OF POS-
SESSION, IN ACCORDANCE WITH SEC-
TION 15-1701(C) OF THE ILLINOIS
MORTGAGE FORECLOSURE LAW.
You will need a photo identification issued by
a government agency (driver's license, pass-
port, etc.) in order to gain entry into our
building and the foreclosure sale room in
Cook County and the same identification for
sales held at other county venues where
The Judicial Sales Corporation conducts
foreclosure sales.
For information, examine the court file,
CODILIS & ASSOCIATES, P.C. Plaintiff's At-
torneys, 15W030 NORTH FRONTAGE
ROAD, SUITE 100, BURR RIDGE, IL,
60527 (630) 794-9876
THE JUDICIAL SALES CORPORATION
One South Wacker Drive, 24th Floor,
Chicago, IL 60606-4650 (312) 236-SALE
You can also visit The Judicial Sales Corpo-
ration at www.tjsc.com for a 7 day status re-
port of pending sales.
CODILIS & ASSOCIATES, P.C.
15W030 NORTH FRONTAGE ROAD,
SUITE 100 BURR RIDGE IL, 60527
630-794-5300
E-Mail: pleadings@il.cslegal.com
Attorney File No. 14-18-12974
Attorney ARDC No. 00468002
Attorney Code. 21762
Case Number: 2018CH15068
TJSC#: 42-256
NOTE: Pursuant to the Fair Debt Collection
Practices Act, you are advised that Plaintiff's
attorney is deemed to be a debt collector at-
tempting to collect a debt and any informa-
tion obtained will be used for that purpose.
Case # 2018CH15068
I3189894
_________________________________

IN THE CIRCUIT COURT OF COOK
COUNTY, ILLINOIS COUNTY DEPART-
MENT - CHANCERY DIVISION MILL CITY
MORTGAGE LOAN TRUST 2019-GS1
Plaintiff, -v.- ALFREDO GARIBAY, LUZ
MARIA GARIBAY, BMO HARRIS BANK NA-
TIONAL ASSOCIATION AS SUCCESSOR
BY MERGER TO HARRIS, N.A., CITY OF
CHICAGO
Defendants 2020 CH 07375
3515 W. 58TH PLACE CHICAGO, IL 60629
NOTICE OF SALE
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that
pursuant to a Judgment of Foreclosure and
Sale entered in the above cause on August
26, 2021, an agent for The Judicial Sales
Corporation, will at 10:30 AM on April 21,
2022, at The Judicial Sales Corporation,
One South Wacker, 1st Floor Suite 35R,
Chicago, IL, 60606, sell at a public sale to
the highest bidder, as set forth below, the fol-
lowing described real estate:
Commonly known as 3515 W. 58TH
PLACE, CHICAGO, IL 60629
Property Index No. 19-14-222-015-0000
The real estate is improved with a single
family residence.
The judgment amount was $28,422.30.
Sale terms: 25% down of the highest bid by
certified funds at the close of the sale
payable to The Judicial Sales Corporation.
No third party checks will be accepted. The
balance, including the Judicial Sale fee for
the Abandoned Residential Property Munic-
ipality Relief Fund, which is calculated on
residential real estate at the rate of $1 for
each $1,000 or fraction thereof of the
amount paid by the purchaser not to exceed
$300, in certified funds/or wire transfer, is
due within twenty-four (24) hours. No fee
shall be paid by the mortgagee acquiring the
residential real estate pursuant to its credit
bid at the sale or by any mortgagee, judg-
ment creditor, or other lienor acquiring the
residential real estate whose rights in and to
the residential real estate arose prior to the
sale. The subject property is subject to gen-
eral real estate taxes, special assessments,
or special taxes levied against said real es-
tate and is offered for sale without any rep-
resentation as to quality or quantity of title
and without recourse to Plaintiff and in "AS
IS" condition. The sale is further subject to
confirmation by the court.
Upon payment in full of the amount bid, the
purchaser will receive a Certificate of Sale
that will entitle the purchaser to a deed to the
real estate after confirmation of the sale.
The property will NOT be open for inspection
and plaintiff makes no representation as to
the condition of the property. Prospective
bidders are admonished to check the court
file to verify all information.
If this property is a condominium unit, the
purchaser of the unit at the foreclosure sale,
other than a mortgagee, shall pay the as-
sessments and the legal fees required by
The Condominium Property Act, 765 ILCS
605/9(g)(1) and (g)(4). If this property is a
condominium unit which is part of a common
interest community, the purchaser of the unit
at the foreclosure sale other than a mort-
gagee shall pay the assessments required
by The Condominium Property Act, 765
ILCS 605/18.5(g-1). IF YOU ARE THE
MORTGAGOR (HOMEOWNER), YOU
HAVE THE RIGHT TO REMAIN IN POS-
SESSION FOR 30 DAYS AFTER ENTRY
OF AN ORDER OF POSSESSION, IN AC-
CORDANCE WITH SECTION 15-1701(C)
OF THE ILLINOIS MORTGAGE FORECLO-
SURE LAW. You will need a photo identifi-
cation issued by a government agency
(driver's license, passport, etc.) in order to
gain entry into our building and the foreclo-
sure sale room in Cook County and the
same identification for sales held at other
county venues where The Judicial Sales
Corporation conducts foreclosure sales.
For information, contact JOHNSON, BLUM-
BERG & ASSOCIATES, LLC Plaintiff's Attor-
neys, 230 W. Monroe Street, Suite #1125,
Chicago, IL, 60606 (312) 541-9710. Please
refer to file number 20-8264.
THE JUDICIAL SALES CORPORATION
One South Wacker Drive, 24th Floor,
Chicago, IL 60606-4650 (312) 236-SALE
You can also visit The Judicial Sales Corpo-
ration at www.tjsc.com for a 7 day status re-
port of pending sales.
JOHNSON, BLUMBERG & ASSOCIATES,
LLC 230 W. Monroe Street, Suite #1125
Chicago IL, 60606 312-541-9710
E-Mail: ilpleadings@johnsonblumberg.com
Attorney File No. 20-8264 Attorney Code.
40342 Case Number: 2020 CH 07375
TJSC#: 42-1050
NOTE: Pursuant to the Fair Debt Collection
Practices Act, you are advised that Plaintiff's
attorney is deemed to be a debt collector at-
tempting to collect a debt and any informa-
tion obtained will be used for that purpose.
Case # 2020 CH 07375
I3190149
_________________________________



BRIGHTON PARK AND McKINLEY PARK LIFEPage 4 Thursday, March 31st, 2022

Real Estate For Sale
HHHHHHHHHHHHHHHH

Continued from Page 3
Real Estate For Sale

HHHHHHHHHHHHHHHH
Real Estate For Sale

HHHHHHHHHHHHHHHH

This March, Chicago Public Libraries and
Greater West Town Project will work together to
provide no-cost resources and programs to
the different Chicago communities. Visit us at
a library near you and spring ahead this year
with the great employment and educational

opportunities that we will available.
Call (312) 563-9570 or visit www.gwtp.org

Real Estate For Sale
HHHHHHHHHHHHHHHH

IN THE CIRCUIT COURT OF COOK
COUNTY, ILLINOIS COUNTY DEPART-
MENT - CHANCERY DIVISION THE BANK
OF NEW YORK MELLON, F/K/A THE BANK
OF NEW YORK AS TRUSTEE FOR REG-
ISTERED HOLDERS OF CWABS, INC.,
ASSET-BACKED CERTIFICATES, SERIES
2006-5 Plaintiff, -v.- KEITH MCBEE, CYN-
THIA MCBEE
Defendants 18CH03710
7921 S SAINT LOUIS AVE
CHICAGO, IL 60652
NOTICE OF SALE
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that
pursuant to a Judgment of Foreclosure and
Sale entered in the above cause on January
12, 2022, an agent for The Judicial Sales
Corporation, will at 10:30 AM on April 14,
2022, at The Judicial Sales Corporation,
One South Wacker, 1st Floor Suite 35R,
Chicago, IL, 60606, sell at a public sale to
the highest bidder, as set forth below, the fol-
lowing described real estate:
Commonly known as 7921 S SAINT LOUIS
AVE, CHICAGO, IL 60652
Property Index No. 19-35-202-013-0000
The real estate is improved with a residence.
Sale terms: 25% down of the highest bid by
certified funds at the close of the sale
payable to The Judicial Sales Corporation.
No third party checks will be accepted. The
balance, including the Judicial Sale fee for
the Abandoned Residential Property Munic-
ipality Relief Fund, which is calculated on
residential real estate at the rate of $1 for
each $1,000 or fraction thereof of the
amount paid by the purchaser not to exceed
$300, in certified funds/or wire transfer, is
due within twenty-four (24) hours. No fee
shall be paid by the mortgagee acquiring the
residential real estate pursuant to its credit
bid at the sale or by any mortgagee, judg-
ment creditor, or other lienor acquiring the
residential real estate whose rights in and to
the residential real estate arose prior to the
sale. The subject property is subject to gen-
eral real estate taxes, special assessments,
or special taxes levied against said real es-
tate and is offered for sale without any rep-
resentation as to quality or quantity of title
and without recourse to Plaintiff and in "AS
IS" condition. The sale is further subject to
confirmation by the court.
Upon payment in full of the amount bid, the
purchaser will receive a Certificate of Sale
that will entitle the purchaser to a deed to the
real estate after confirmation of the sale.
The property will NOT be open for inspection
and plaintiff makes no representation as to
the condition of the property. Prospective
bidders are admonished to check the court
file to verify all information.
If this property is a condominium unit, the
purchaser of the unit at the foreclosure sale,
other than a mortgagee, shall pay the as-
sessments and the legal fees required by
The Condominium Property Act, 765 ILCS
605/9(g)(1) and (g)(4). If this property is a
condominium unit which is part of a common
interest community, the purchaser of the unit
at the foreclosure sale other than a mort-
gagee shall pay the assessments required
by The Condominium Property Act, 765
ILCS 605/18.5(g-1).
IF YOU ARE THE MORTGAGOR (HOME-
OWNER), YOU HAVE THE RIGHT TO RE-
MAIN IN POSSESSION FOR 30 DAYS
AFTER ENTRY OF AN ORDER OF POS-
SESSION, IN ACCORDANCE WITH SEC-
TION 15-1701(C) OF THE ILLINOIS
MORTGAGE FORECLOSURE LAW.
You will need a photo identification issued by
a government agency (driver's license, pass-
port, etc.) in order to gain entry into our
building and the foreclosure sale room in
Cook County and the same identification for
sales held at other county venues where
The Judicial Sales Corporation conducts
foreclosure sales.
For information, examine the court file,
CODILIS & ASSOCIATES, P.C. Plaintiff's At-
torneys, 15W030 NORTH FRONTAGE
ROAD, SUITE 100, BURR RIDGE, IL,
60527 (630) 794-9876
THE JUDICIAL SALES CORPORATION
One South Wacker Drive, 24th Floor,
Chicago, IL 60606-4650 (312) 236-SALE
You can also visit The Judicial Sales Corpo-
ration at www.tjsc.com for a 7 day status re-
port of pending sales.
CODILIS & ASSOCIATES, P.C.
15W030 NORTH FRONTAGE ROAD,
SUITE 100 BURR RIDGE IL, 60527
630-794-5300 E-Mail: pleadings@il.csle-
gal.com Attorney File No. 14-18-02875
Attorney ARDC No. 00468002
Attorney Code. 21762 Case Number:
18CH03710 TJSC#: 42-401
NOTE: Pursuant to the Fair Debt Collection
Practices Act, you are advised that Plaintiff's
attorney is deemed to be a debt collector at-
tempting to collect a debt and any informa-
tion obtained will be used for that purpose.
Case # 18CH03710
I3189550
_________________________________

IN THE CIRCUIT COURT OF COOK
COUNTY, ILLINOIS COUNTY DEPART-
MENT - CHANCERY DIVISION REVERSE
MORTGAGE FUNDING LLC Plaintiff, -v.-
BONNIE WILLIAMS, UNITED STATES OF
AMERICA - SECRETARY OF HOUSING
AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT
Defendants 2021CH04986
7302 S. MARSHFIELD AVE.
CHICAGO, IL 60636
NOTICE OF SALE
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that
pursuant to a Judgment of Foreclosure and
Sale entered in the above cause on March
1, 2022, an agent for The Judicial Sales Cor-
poration, will at 10:30 AM on April 19, 2022,
at The Judicial Sales Corporation, One
South Wacker, 1st Floor Suite 35R, Chicago,
IL, 60606, sell at a public sale to the highest
bidder, as set forth below, the following de-
scribed real estate:
Commonly known as 7302 S. MARSHFIELD
AVE., CHICAGO, IL 60636
Property Index No. 20-30-222-024-0000
The real estate is improved with a residence.
Sale terms: 25% down of the highest bid by
certified funds at the close of the sale
payable to The Judicial Sales Corporation.
No third party checks will be accepted. The
balance, including the Judicial Sale fee for
the Abandoned Residential Property Munic-
ipality Relief Fund, which is calculated on
residential real estate at the rate of $1 for
each $1,000 or fraction thereof of the
amount paid by the purchaser not to exceed
$300, in certified funds/or wire transfer, is
due within twenty-four (24) hours. No fee
shall be paid by the mortgagee acquiring the
residential real estate pursuant to its credit
bid at the sale or by any mortgagee, judg-
ment creditor, or other lienor acquiring the
residential real estate whose rights in and to
the residential real estate arose prior to the
sale. The subject property is subject to gen-
eral real estate taxes, special assessments,
or special taxes levied against said real es-
tate and is offered for sale without any rep-
resentation as to quality or quantity of title
and without recourse to Plaintiff and in "AS
IS" condition. The sale is further subject to
confirmation by the court.
Upon payment in full of the amount bid, the
purchaser will receive a Certificate of Sale
that will entitle the purchaser to a deed to the
real estate after confirmation of the sale.
Where a sale of real estate is made to satisfy
a lien prior to that of the United States, the
United States shall have one year from the
date of sale within which to redeem, except
that with respect to a lien arising under the
internal revenue laws the period shall be 120
days or the period allowable for redemption
under State law, whichever is longer, and in
any case in which, under the provisions of
section 505 of the Housing Act of 1950, as
amended (12 U.S.C. 1701k), and subsection
(d) of section 3720 of title 38 of the United
States Code, the right to redeem does not
arise, there shall be no right of redemption.
The property will NOT be open for inspection
and plaintiff makes no representation as to
the condition of the property. Prospective
bidders are admonished to check the court
file to verify all information.
If this property is a condominium unit, the
purchaser of the unit at the foreclosure sale,
other than a mortgagee, shall pay the as-
sessments and the legal fees required by
The Condominium Property Act, 765 ILCS
605/9(g)(1) and (g)(4). If this property is a
condominium unit which is part of a common
interest community, the purchaser of the unit
at the foreclosure sale other than a mort-
gagee shall pay the assessments required
by The Condominium Property Act, 765
ILCS 605/18.5(g-1).
IF YOU ARE THE MORTGAGOR (HOME-
OWNER), YOU HAVE THE RIGHT TO RE-
MAIN IN POSSESSION FOR 30 DAYS
AFTER ENTRY OF AN ORDER OF POS-
SESSION, IN ACCORDANCE WITH SEC-
TION 15-1701(C) OF THE ILLINOIS
MORTGAGE FORECLOSURE LAW.
You will need a photo identification issued by
a government agency (driver's license, pass-
port, etc.) in order to gain entry into our
building and the foreclosure sale room in
Cook County and the same identification for
sales held at other county venues where
The Judicial Sales Corporation conducts
foreclosure sales. For information, examine
the court file, CODILIS & ASSOCIATES,
P.C. Plaintiff's Attorneys, 15W030 NORTH
FRONTAGE ROAD, SUITE 100, BURR
RIDGE, IL, 60527 (630) 794-9876
THE JUDICIAL SALES CORPORATION
One South Wacker Drive, 24th Floor,
Chicago, IL 60606-4650 (312) 236-SALE
You can also visit The Judicial Sales Corpo-
ration at www.tjsc.com for a 7 day status re-
port of pending sales.
CODILIS & ASSOCIATES, P.C.
15W030 NORTH FRONTAGE ROAD,
SUITE 100 BURR RIDGE IL, 60527
630-794-5300 E-Mail: pleadings@il.csle-
gal.com Attorney File No. 14-21-02982
Attorney ARDC No. 00468002
Attorney Code. 21762 Case Number:
2021CH04986 TJSC#: 42-982
NOTE: Pursuant to the Fair Debt Collection
Practices Act, you are advised that Plaintiff's
attorney is deemed to be a debt collector at-
tempting to collect a debt and any informa-
tion obtained will be used for that purpose.
Case # 2021CH04986
I3189692

IN THE CIRCUIT COURT OF COOK
COUNTY, ILLINOIS COUNTY DEPART-
MENT - CHANCERY DIVISION AMERICAN
ADVISORS GROUP Plaintiff, -v.- SHARON
JONES, UNKNOWN HEIRS AND LEGA-
TEES OF BARBARA JONES, UNITED
STATES OF AMERICA - DEPARTMENT OF
HOUSING AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT,
UNKNOWN OWNERS AND NONRECORD
CLAIMANTS, WILLIAM P. BUTCHER, AS
SPECIAL REPRESENTATIVE FOR BAR-
BARA JONES (DECEASED)
Defendants 2020CH00303
8934 S MARSHFIELD AVENUE
CHICAGO, IL 60620
NOTICE OF SALE
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that
pursuant to a Judgment of Foreclosure and
Sale entered in the above cause on January
19, 2022, an agent for The Judicial Sales
Corporation, will at 10:30 AM on April 21,
2022, at The Judicial Sales Corporation,
One South Wacker, 1st Floor Suite 35R,
Chicago, IL, 60606, sell at a public sale to
the highest bidder, as set forth below, the fol-
lowing described real estate:
Commonly known as 8934 S MARSHFIELD
AVENUE, CHICAGO, IL 60620
Property Index No. 25-06-216-026-0000
The real estate is improved with a residence.
Sale terms: 25% down of the highest bid by
certified funds at the close of the sale
payable to The Judicial Sales Corporation.
No third party checks will be accepted. The
balance, including the Judicial Sale fee for
the Abandoned Residential Property Munic-
ipality Relief Fund, which is calculated on
residential real estate at the rate of $1 for
each $1,000 or fraction thereof of the
amount paid by the purchaser not to exceed
$300, in certified funds/or wire transfer, is
due within twenty-four (24) hours. No fee
shall be paid by the mortgagee acquiring the
residential real estate pursuant to its credit
bid at the sale or by any mortgagee, judg-
ment creditor, or other lienor acquiring the
residential real estate whose rights in and to
the residential real estate arose prior to the
sale. The subject property is subject to gen-
eral real estate taxes, special assessments,
or special taxes levied against said real es-
tate and is offered for sale without any rep-
resentation as to quality or quantity of title
and without recourse to Plaintiff and in "AS
IS" condition. The sale is further subject to
confirmation by the court.
Upon payment in full of the amount bid, the
purchaser will receive a Certificate of Sale
that will entitle the purchaser to a deed to the
real estate after confirmation of the sale.
Where a sale of real estate is made to satisfy
a lien prior to that of the United States, the
United States shall have one year from the
date of sale within which to redeem, except
that with respect to a lien arising under the
internal revenue laws the period shall be 120
days or the period allowable for redemption
under State law, whichever is longer, and in
any case in which, under the provisions of
section 505 of the Housing Act of 1950, as
amended (12 U.S.C. 1701k), and subsection
(d) of section 3720 of title 38 of the United
States Code, the right to redeem does not
arise, there shall be no right of redemption.
The property will NOT be open for inspection
and plaintiff makes no representation as to
the condition of the property. Prospective
bidders are admonished to check the court
file to verify all information.
If this property is a condominium unit, the
purchaser of the unit at the foreclosure sale,
other than a mortgagee, shall pay the as-
sessments and the legal fees required by
The Condominium Property Act, 765 ILCS
605/9(g)(1) and (g)(4). If this property is a
condominium unit which is part of a common
interest community, the purchaser of the unit
at the foreclosure sale other than a mort-
gagee shall pay the assessments required
by The Condominium Property Act, 765
ILCS 605/18.5(g-1).
IF YOU ARE THE MORTGAGOR (HOME-
OWNER), YOU HAVE THE RIGHT TO RE-
MAIN IN POSSESSION FOR 30 DAYS
AFTER ENTRY OF AN ORDER OF POS-
SESSION, IN ACCORDANCE WITH SEC-
TION 15-1701(C) OF THE ILLINOIS
MORTGAGE FORECLOSURE LAW.
You will need a photo identification issued by
a government agency (driver's license, pass-
port, etc.) in order to gain entry into our
building and the foreclosure sale room in
Cook County and the same identification for
sales held at other county venues where
The Judicial Sales Corporation conducts
foreclosure sales.
For information, examine the court file,
CODILIS & ASSOCIATES, P.C. Plaintiff's At-
torneys, 15W030 NORTH FRONTAGE
ROAD, SUITE 100, BURR RIDGE, IL,
60527 (630) 794-9876
THE JUDICIAL SALES CORPORATION
One South Wacker Drive, 24th Floor,
Chicago, IL 60606-4650 (312) 236-SALE
You can also visit The Judicial Sales Corpo-
ration at www.tjsc.com for a 7 day status re-
port of pending sales.
CODILIS & ASSOCIATES, P.C.
15W030 NORTH FRONTAGE ROAD,
SUITE 100 BURR RIDGE IL, 60527
630-794-5300
E-Mail: pleadings@il.cslegal.com
Attorney File No. 14-19-10228
Attorney ARDC No. 00468002
Attorney Code. 21762
Case Number: 2020CH00303
TJSC#: 42-475
NOTE: Pursuant to the Fair Debt Collection
Practices Act, you are advised that Plaintiff's
attorney is deemed to be a debt collector at-
tempting to collect a debt and any informa-
tion obtained will be used for that purpose.
Case # 2020CH00303
I3190269
_________________________________

IN THE CIRCUIT COURT OF COOK
COUNTY, ILLINOIS COUNTY DEPART-
MENT - CHANCERY DIVISION BANK OF
NEW YORK MELLON TRUST COMPANY,
N.A. AS TRUSTEE FOR MORTGAGE AS-
SETS MANAGEMENT SERIES I TRUST
Plaintiff, -v.- ELDRIDGE LEE DEARING,
DENISE DEARING, UNITED STATES OF
AMERICA - DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING
AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT
Defendants 2019CH11161
7032 SOUTH LAFLIN ST
CHICAGO, IL 60636
NOTICE OF SALE
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that
pursuant to a Judgment of Foreclosure and
Sale entered in the above cause on January
19, 2022, an agent for The Judicial Sales
Corporation, will at 10:30 AM on April 21,
2022, at The Judicial Sales Corporation,
One South Wacker, 1st Floor Suite 35R,
Chicago, IL, 60606, sell at a public sale to
the highest bidder, as set forth below, the fol-
lowing described real estate:
Commonly known as 7032 SOUTH LAFLIN
ST, CHICAGO, IL 60636
Property Index No. 20-20-325-029-0000; 20-
20-325-030-0000
The real estate is improved with a residence.
Sale terms: 25% down of the highest bid by
certified funds at the close of the sale
payable to The Judicial Sales Corporation.
No third party checks will be accepted. The
balance, including the Judicial Sale fee for
the Abandoned Residential Property Munic-
ipality Relief Fund, which is calculated on
residential real estate at the rate of $1 for
each $1,000 or fraction thereof of the
amount paid by the purchaser not to exceed
$300, in certified funds/or wire transfer, is
due within twenty-four (24) hours. No fee
shall be paid by the mortgagee acquiring the
residential real estate pursuant to its credit
bid at the sale or by any mortgagee, judg-
ment creditor, or other lienor acquiring the
residential real estate whose rights in and to
the residential real estate arose prior to the
sale. The subject property is subject to gen-
eral real estate taxes, special assessments,
or special taxes levied against said real es-
tate and is offered for sale without any rep-
resentation as to quality or quantity of title
and without recourse to Plaintiff and in "AS
IS" condition. The sale is further subject to
confirmation by the court. Upon payment in
full of the amount bid, the purchaser will re-
ceive a Certificate of Sale that will entitle the
purchaser to a deed to the real estate after
confirmation of the sale.Where a sale of real
estate is made to satisfy a lien prior to that
of the United States, the United States shall
have one year from the date of sale within
which to redeem, except that with respect to
a lien arising under the internal revenue laws
the period shall be 120 days or the period al-
lowable for redemption under State law,
whichever is longer, and in any case in
which, under the provisions of section 505
of the Housing Act of 1950, as amended (12
U.S.C. 1701k), and subsection (d) of section
3720 of title 38 of the United States Code,
the right to redeem does not arise, there
shall be no right of redemption. The property
will NOT be open for inspection and plaintiff
makes no representation as to the condition
of the property. Prospective bidders are ad-
monished to check the court file to verify all
information. If this property is a condo-
minium unit, the purchaser of the unit at the
foreclosure sale, other than a mortgagee,
shall pay the assessments and the legal
fees required by The Condominium Property
Act, 765 ILCS 605/9(g)(1) and (g)(4). If this
property is a condominium unit which is part
of a common interest community, the pur-
chaser of the unit at the foreclosure sale
other than a mortgagee shall pay the as-
sessments required by The Condominium
Property Act, 765 ILCS 605/18.5(g-1).
IF YOU ARE THE MORTGAGOR (HOME-
OWNER), YOU HAVE THE RIGHT TO RE-
MAIN IN POSSESSION FOR 30 DAYS
AFTER ENTRY OF AN ORDER OF POS-
SESSION, IN ACCORDANCE WITH SEC-
TION 15-1701(C) OF THE ILLINOIS
MORTGAGE FORECLOSURE LAW.
You will need a photo identification issued by
a government agency (driver's license, pass-
port, etc.) in order to gain entry into our
building and the foreclosure sale room in
Cook County and the same identification for
sales held at other county venues where
The Judicial Sales Corporation conducts
foreclosure sales.
For information, examine the court file,
CODILIS & ASSOCIATES, P.C. Plaintiff's At-
torneys, 15W030 NORTH FRONTAGE
ROAD, SUITE 100, BURR RIDGE, IL,
60527 (630) 794-9876
THE JUDICIAL SALES CORPORATION
One South Wacker Drive, 24th Floor,
Chicago, IL 60606-4650 (312) 236-SALE
You can also visit The Judicial Sales Corpo-
ration at www.tjsc.com for a 7 day status re-
port of pending sales.
CODILIS & ASSOCIATES, P.C.
15W030 NORTH FRONTAGE ROAD,
SUITE 100 BURR RIDGE IL, 60527
630-794-5300 E-Mail: pleadings@il.csle-
gal.com Attorney File No. 14-19-06757
Attorney ARDC No. 00468002 Attorney
Code. 21762 Case Number: 2019CH11161
TJSC#: 42-414
NOTE: Pursuant to the Fair Debt Collection
Practices Act, you are advised that Plaintiff's
attorney is deemed to be a debt collector at-
tempting to collect a debt and any informa-
tion obtained will be used for that purpose.
Case # 2019CH11161
I3190241
_________________________________

IN THE CIRCUIT COURT OF COOK
COUNTY, ILLINOIS COUNTY DEPART-
MENT - CHANCERY DIVISION REVERSE
MORTGAGE FUNDING LLC Plaintiff, -v.-
PAMELA K. ASHLEY, UNITED STATES OF
AMERICA - SECRETARY OF HOUSING
AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT, UNKNOWN
HEIRS AND LEGATEES OF JOHN H. KEN-
NEY, UNKNOWN OWNERS AND NON-
RECORD CLAIMANTS, WILLIAM P.
BUTCHER, AS SPECIAL REPRESENTA-
TIVE FOR JOHN H. KENNEY (DECEASED)
Defendants 2021CH04202
6234 SOUTH MORGAN STREET
CHICAGO, IL 60621
NOTICE OF SALE
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that
pursuant to a Judgment of Foreclosure and
Sale entered in the above cause on January
14, 2022, an agent for The Judicial Sales
Corporation, will at 10:30 AM on April 25,
2022, at The Judicial Sales Corporation,
One South Wacker, 1st Floor Suite 35R,
Chicago, IL, 60606, sell at a public sale to
the highest bidder, as set forth below, the fol-
lowing described real estate:
Commonly known as 6234 SOUTH MOR-
GAN STREET, CHICAGO, IL 60621
Property Index No. 20-17-427-030-0000
The real estate is improved with a residence.
Sale terms: 25% down of the highest bid by
certified funds at the close of the sale
payable to The Judicial Sales Corporation.
No third party checks will be accepted. The
balance, including the Judicial Sale fee for
the Abandoned Residential Property Munic-
ipality Relief Fund, which is calculated on
residential real estate at the rate of $1 for
each $1,000 or fraction thereof of the
amount paid by the purchaser not to exceed
$300, in certified funds/or wire transfer, is
due within twenty-four (24) hours. No fee
shall be paid by the mortgagee acquiring the
residential real estate pursuant to its credit
bid at the sale or by any mortgagee, judg-
ment creditor, or other lienor acquiring the
residential real estate whose rights in and to
the residential real estate arose prior to the
sale. The subject property is subject to gen-
eral real estate taxes, special assessments,
or special taxes levied against said real es-
tate and is offered for sale without any rep-
resentation as to quality or quantity of title
and without recourse to Plaintiff and in "AS
IS" condition. The sale is further subject to
confirmation by the court.
Upon payment in full of the amount bid, the
purchaser will receive a Certificate of Sale
that will entitle the purchaser to a deed to the
real estate after confirmation of the sale.
Where a sale of real estate is made to satisfy
a lien prior to that of the United States, the
United States shall have one year from the
date of sale within which to redeem, except
that with respect to a lien arising under the
internal revenue laws the period shall be 120
days or the period allowable for redemption
under State law, whichever is longer, and in
any case in which, under the provisions of
section 505 of the Housing Act of 1950, as
amended (12 U.S.C. 1701k), and subsection
(d) of section 3720 of title 38 of the United
States Code, the right to redeem does not
arise, there shall be no right of redemption.
The property will NOT be open for inspection
and plaintiff makes no representation as to
the condition of the property. Prospective
bidders are admonished to check the court
file to verify all information.
If this property is a condominium unit, the
purchaser of the unit at the foreclosure sale,
other than a mortgagee, shall pay the as-
sessments and the legal fees required by
The Condominium Property Act, 765 ILCS
605/9(g)(1) and (g)(4). If this property is a
condominium unit which is part of a common
interest community, the purchaser of the unit
at the foreclosure sale other than a mort-
gagee shall pay the assessments required
by The Condominium Property Act, 765
ILCS 605/18.5(g-1).
IF YOU ARE THE MORTGAGOR (HOME-
OWNER), YOU HAVE THE RIGHT TO RE-
MAIN IN POSSESSION FOR 30 DAYS
AFTER ENTRY OF AN ORDER OF POS-
SESSION, IN ACCORDANCE WITH SEC-
TION 15-1701(C) OF THE ILLINOIS
MORTGAGE FORECLOSURE LAW.
You will need a photo identification issued by
a government agency (driver's license, pass-
port, etc.) in order to gain entry into our
building and the foreclosure sale room in
Cook County and the same identification for
sales held at other county venues where
The Judicial Sales Corporation conducts
foreclosure sales.
For information, examine the court file,
CODILIS & ASSOCIATES, P.C. Plaintiff's At-
torneys, 15W030 NORTH FRONTAGE
ROAD, SUITE 100, BURR RIDGE, IL,
60527 (630) 794-9876
THE JUDICIAL SALES CORPORATION
One South Wacker Drive, 24th Floor,
Chicago, IL 60606-4650 (312) 236-SALE
You can also visit The Judicial Sales Corpo-
ration at www.tjsc.com for a 7 day status re-
port of pending sales.
CODILIS & ASSOCIATES, P.C.
15W030 NORTH FRONTAGE ROAD,
SUITE 100 BURR RIDGE IL, 60527
630-794-5300 E-Mail: pleadings@il.csle-
gal.com Attorney File No. 14-21-02731
Attorney ARDC No. 00468002 Attorney
Code. 21762 Case Number: 2021CH04202
TJSC#: 42-398
NOTE: Pursuant to the Fair Debt Collection
Practices Act, you are advised that Plaintiff's
attorney is deemed to be a debt collector at-
tempting to collect a debt and any informa-
tion obtained will be used for that purpose.
Case # 2021CH04202
I3190569
_________________________________

Honesty, Integrity, Service

(773) 582-9300
6165 S. ARCHER

(At Austin)

CALL FOR A FREE MARKET ANALYSIS.

6445 W. Archer Ave. - Lo-
cated in the heart of Garfield
Ridge: 3 Lots of Record. Need
some work but priced to sell.
Building on lot and 2 vacant
lots paved and fenced in.  Call
(773) 582-9300.

5140-42 S. Archer Ave - 2
vacant lots side by side in a
heavy traffic area. This prop-
erty is all fenced in and in a
very busy area zoned B3-2 and
priced to sell. Close to Midway
Airport and bus transporta-
tion.  Call (773) 582-9300.

6742 W. 64th Place #2A - Second floor unit, 2 bedrooms,
1 1/2 baths, balcony, all appliances stay. New hot water
heater, new patio door, all elec-
tric condo. Washer and dryer
in the basement common area;
plenty of storage in the base-
ment and a party room. Two
parking spaces. Close to Mid-
way airport, commuter bus
and interstate access. Quick
possession.  Call (773) 582-
9300.

Archer Heights Library
Schedules Programs

    The Archer Heights
Branch Library, 5055 S.
Archer has scheduled pro-
grams for children and
adults.

Wednesdays
    Book Discussion Club
meets in-person from 6:30
to 7:30 p.m. on April 27th
topic is The Kingdom by
Jo Nesbo. Books are avail-
able at the circulation
desk. The May 25th topic
is The Distant Dead by
Heather Young.
    The Polish Book Dis-
cussion Club meets on the
3rd Wednesday of each
month at 6:30 p.m. The
April 20th topic will fea-
ture Rzeki plyna jak chcq
by A. Grabowska.
    The Curious Kids Club
will meet on April 20th
from 4 - 4:45 p.m. to inves-
tigate sound and design
an instrument. Registra-
tion is required.

Thursdays
    Reading Buddies Vir-
tual Program will meet on
April 7th and May 10th.
Beginners will read from
4:30 to 5 p.m. and practice
with books like Ride, Otto,
Ride by David Milgrim
and Are You Ready to
Play Outside by Mo
Williams.
    Independents will read
from 5 to 5:30 p.m. and
practice with books like
Meet Yasmin by Saadia
Farugi and the Mercy
Watsort series by Kate
DiCamillio. Online regis-
tration is required.

Saturdays
    The Curious Kids Vir-
tual Club will meet on
April 16th from 3-3:45
p.m. For ages 7 and up.
Branch registration is re-
quired. Pick up materials
grab & go bag.
    The Spanish Book Dis-
cussion Club meets on the
1st Saturday of each
month. On April 2nd from
1-2 p.m. the topic is El
Monje que Vendio Su Fer-
rari by Robin Sharma.
Books are available at the
circulation desk.

    Watercolor Painting
will be enjoyed on March
26th from 2 to 3 p.m.
    A discussion group for
experienced or hopeful
travelers to share their
experiences and informa-
tion in an informal setting
will meet on April 23rd,
June 25th and Sept. 24th
from  3 - 4 p.m.

Sunday
    The MakerMobile has
the supplies for ages 6-12
to imagine, plan, create,
improve and share on
April 3rd and May 1st
from 2-4 p.m.
    Library hours are
Monday and Wednesday
from 12 to 8 p.m.; Tues-
day and Thursday 10 a.m.
to 6 p.m.; Saturday 9 a.m.
to 5 p.m. and Sunday
from 1 to 5 p.m.
    For more information,
www.chipublib.org    ___________________

Grile Earns
UW Scholarship

    Elizabeth Grile, a stu-
dent who is studying
Business Education (mas-
ter's degree) at the Uni-
versity of Wisconsin-
Whitewater, is among the
scholarship recipients for
the 2021-22 academic
year. The awards in-
cluded the Carl Behrend
& Ada Nancy Stoda
Scholarship and Roslyn &
Sheldon Jarmel Scholar-
ship.    ___________________

Ajayi Honored
    Oluwapclumi Ajayi
was named to the Mil-
waukee School of Engi-
neering’s Honors List for
the 2022 Winter Quarter.
Ajayi is pursuing a Bach-
elor of Science Degree in
Mechanical Engineering.
    Undergraduate stu-
dents who have earned a
GPA of 3.20 or higher (out
of 4.0) for this quarter are
recognized.

Brookfield Zoo
Welcomes Porcupette

    The Chicago Zoological
Society, which manages
Brookfield Zoo, welcomed
a porcupette (baby porcu-
pine) who was born on
March 19th. The newborn
is being hand-reared by
animal care staff after it
was observed that the
mom, 9-year-old Lucia,
was not providing proper
maternal care.
    The unsexed baby por-
cupine is thriving and
being cared for around the
clock by the animal care
specialists. The formula
was developed by CZS’s
director of nutrition. As
the baby develops, times
between each feeding will
increase until it is weaned
at around 10 weeks old.
Staff will then begin in-
troducing a diet consisting
of a sweet potato, green
beans, corn, carrots,
spinach, and kale, as well
as a nutrient-based bis-
cuit, peanuts, and sun-
flower seeds.
    At birth, a porcupette
weighs just under a pound
and  is born with soft and
bendable quills that pro-
tect the mom during the
birthing process. After a
few days, the quills
harden with keratin, the
same substance found in
hair and fingernails. Pre-
hensile-tailed porcupines

are born with a rusty-col-
ored coat that helps them
blend in with their envi-
ronment. Similar to a deer
fawn, a porcupette hides
and waits for its mother to
come to it for nursing.
    Prehensile-tailed por-
cupines are found
throughout much of South
America, including in
Brazil, Venezuela, Bo-
livia, Colombia, French
Guiana, Trinidad, and
northern Argentina, and
live in high-elevation rain
forests. Thought to be
similar to North Ameri-
can porcupines, prehen-
sile-tailed porcupines
tend to have individual
territories—females have
exclusive ones, but males
often have territories that
overlap and may vary
widely in size.
    Their long tail is used
to wrap around branches
while climbing. Porcu-
pines have muscles at the
base of each quill that
allow the quills to stand
up when the animal is ex-
cited or alarmed.
    Both Lucia and the
porcupette’s dad, 8-year-
old Eddie, are members of
Brookfield Zoo’s Animal
Ambassador Program and
can be seen in Hamill
Family Play Zoo.

Maxwell Street Market
Opens Sunday, April 3

    The Department of Cultural Affairs and Spe-
cial Events announces the return of Maxwell
Street Market, 800 S. Desplaines st. on Sundays,
April 3rd to Dec. 18th from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. The
Chicago tradition since 1912 features an eclectic
mix of handmade crafts, resale housewares and
clothing, live music, family fun and best street
food. Admission is free. For more information,
call (312) 745-4676._______________________________________________

Photo Captions—credit Jim Schulz/CZS-Brookfield Zoo

______________________________________________

Mora Honored
    Diana Moreno Mora
was named to the Dean’s
List for the fall semester
of the 2021-22 academic
year at Illinois Wesleyan
University of Blooming-
ton, Illinois. She is a
sophomore majoring in
Computer Science.
    To qualify for the
Dean’s List, students
must earn a GPA of 3.50
or better during the se-
mester, based on 4.0 for
straight As.

    The Children’s Mu-
seum in Oak Lawn, 5100
Museum Drive will con-
duct its 12th Annual Egg
Hunt for children with
special needs, indoors on
Sunday, April 3rd from 10
to 11:30 a.m. and 12:30 to
2 p.m.
    This egg hunt is for
children who cannot par-
ticipate in community egg
hunts due to their disabil-
ity.  Beeper eggs for chil-
dren who are vision

impaired will be provided.
Children are encouraged
to go at their own pace
and volunteers will assist.
Photography by Angel
will take photos for fami-
lies and with the Bunny.
    Parking will be avail-
able on the first floor of
the parking garage.
    This is a free event but
pre-registration is re-
quired at www.cmoak-
lawn.org or (708)
423-6709.

Egg Hunt For
Special Needs

Library Schedules
Family Events

    The Chicago Public Li-
brary has scheduled On-
line events via Zoom.
    Live one-on-one home-
work help is also available
online everyday from 11
a.m. to 11 p.m. through
Brainfuse. Students in
early elementary through
advanced college prep can
get help with: specific
homework questions, im-
proving study skills, writ-
ing papers, ACT and SAT
test prep and learning
English as a second lan-
guage. Use Brainfuse on
any connected device or at
home with your library
card.
    Ms. Jenny from the
Douglass Branch virtual
program for babies aged
0-2 and their caregivers
on Monday, April 11th
from 10:30 to 11 a.m. This
event takes place on
Zoom, register 24 hours in
advance.
    The Humboldt Park
Branch will conduct an
English as a Second Lan-
guage class on Wednes-
days, April 13th, May
11th and June 8th from 6
to 7 p.m. This event takes
place on Zoom, register at
least 3 hours in advance.
    Write About It! Writ-
ing Club for teens and
adults will feature cre-
ative writing, poetry and
song on Tuesdays,
through May 24th from
4:30 to 5:30 p.m. This
event takes place on
Zoom, register by 10 a.m.
the day before.
    Join writer Donna
Pecore and the Budlong
Woods Branch Library on
Zoom for the Creative
Writing Workshop on Fri-
days through April 29th
from 10 a.m. to 12 noon.
    The No Book Club will
meet on Zoom on the last

Monday of the month
through Oct. 31st from 1
to 2 p.m. This program is
a partnership with Edge-
water Village Chicago,
Friends of the Edgewater
Library, Edgewater
Reads and Edgewater
Branch.
    Register for events at
chipublib.org.

Pick-Up or Delivery Pick-Up or Delivery

$150 Off
Any Palermo’s Lrg. Pizza

or Free 1 Liter RC
•Thin •Deep  Dish •Stuffed
Good at Chicago or Frankfort

Limit one coupon per order. Exp. 4/30/22.

$250Off
Any Palermo’s Ex. Lrg. Pizza

or Free 2 Liter RC
•Thin •Deep  Dish •Stuffed
Good at Chicago or Frankfort

Limit one coupon per order. Exp. 4/30/22.

Carry-Out Only

Starting At

$695
person

Not valid with any other offer. Exp. 4/30/22.

Catering Package
30 people minimum or

by the tray for any amount of people.
Call for details.


